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Kassidy Porche ‘18 listens in class in the new Academic Building.   This will be the first full school-
year in the state-of-the-art building, that was completed and dedicated in February 2017. 

M I S S I O N
Incarnate Word Academy provides young women with a Catholic college preparatory education, 
helping them grow in their relationship with Jesus, the Incarnate Word, and live according to His 
values. Our cornerstones are academics, values and spirituality.  
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When I was a child I was fascinated by a rather ordinary toy: a kaleidoscope.  I can 
remember twisting the long tube so that the pieces of brightly colored material 
inside took shape to form beautiful patterns. It wasn’t just one shape you could 
make; you could twist over and over and it would not repeat the pattern.  It seemed 
like magic to me.  

As I sit down to write this letter, that childhood memory comes to mind and I see 
a correlation with my IWA experience.  Rather than twisting a long tube, I simply 
focus on different areas of the school and am thrilled at what I see. 

This summer many of our students are involved in summer programs, showing 
that their interests, nurtured in the classroom, take shape in the real world.  We 
have one student participating in an Asia Society leadership program to learn more 
about global affairs and further much-needed positive dialogue and understanding 
in the world. Another is studying at Georgetown University, getting a head start on 
her AP Government course and learning about the ins and outs of college life.  Yet 
another is flexing her spirit through a course at the University of Notre Dame 
called “Exploring God’s Call.”  It is so heartening to see our students stretch and 
engage in opportunities beyond what they learn during the school year.   

The kaleidoscope turns.  A new bus is rolling into our parking lot.  This much
needed roving IWA advertisement is a great addition to our fleet of buses that run 
the roads each day transporting our students to all kinds of activities and events.  
I am so grateful to those who stepped up to pay for it - the Booster Club through 
their Super Bowl fundraising efforts and the generous gala donors during our 
“Raise Your Paddles” event.  

Twist again.  I see our new five-year Strategic Plan ready to roll out. It was a 
community effort to create and it will take all of us to implement it.  It is an honor 
to uphold the 145-year legacy of educating young women, helping them grow in 
their relationship with Jesus the Incarnate Word, and live according to His values. 

Summer vacation will have come to a close by the time you read this letter.  It is 
understandable that my focus would turn to our dedicated faculty and staff.  It is 
through their efforts that IWA can maintain high standards in Academics, Values 
and Spirituality.  You’ll read about one such faculty member in our new “Office 
Hours” section; I hope you will be amazed at the experience she brings to the
classroom and her dedication to helping our students dream big. 

As you read this magazine, I hope you, too, will be excited by all that you see 
happening at IWA.   I think you will agree that God has truly blessed us.   I trust 
that He will continue to bless us and guide our efforts to be true to our mission.  

Praised be the Incarnate Word.

Sister Lauren Beck, C.V.I.

IWA President Sister Lauren Beck, C.V.I., joined by 
Auxiliary Bishop George A. Sheltz, presents Graduate of 
Distinction Jacqueline Bergeron with her diploma at the 

140th Commencement Exercises.  
Photo by Kevin Lopez

from the president
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Isabella Altman ‘18 attended the Junior State of 
America Summer School at Georgetown University.  
The program brings students from across the world to 
learn about government, politics and foreign policy.  
The program hosted impressive speakers including 
John Lewis, Hadas Gold, and Rod J. Rosenstein. “It has 
truly been one of the most memorable experiences of 
my life!  I wanted to apply because I love JSA, politics 
and foreign policy, and I wanted to get a head start 
on AP Government. The most rewarding part was the 
mandatory participation in a Debate workship. We 
were required to speak once as the main debater and 
three times as a subsequent speaker.   I always get very 
nervous when I speak in front of people, and so I was 
dreading my turn!  When I started to speak my hands 
were shaking and my heart was racing but my 
preparation kicked in and after a few sentences I felt 
confident! JSA taught me to challenge myself, even 
when the task is intimidating.”  (Photo 1)

Mary Boneno ‘18  attended Notre Dame Vision in 
South Bend, Indiana for a week-long exploration of 
God’s call and the ways in which we all can respond 
to this call using our own gifts.  Mary spent a second 

week across the street from Notre Dame at Holy Cross 
College for a course called Saints and Scholars. “I loved 
the track I participated in called ‘Living Laudato Si: 
Theology and Sustainability.’  We learned about how to 
take care of the environment and how we can put this 
into practice in the local community.”  (Photo 5)

Kai Davis ‘18  attended the Stress on Analytical 
Reasoning (SOAR) Program at Xavier University of 
Louisiana.  The three-week residential program 
provided early exposure to science and health careers.  
“This program has been very eye-opening. I’m able to 
live on an actual college campus and see what college 
life is like - including giving myself enough time to 
walk to class! They use a block schedule and I was very 
much used to it because of the IWA schedule. Most 
importantly, I’ve learned so much about ACT Prep, 
Statistics and sciences including Organic Biology, 
Chemistry and Physics.” (Photo 3)

Katie Edwards ‘18 attended WonderWorks at the 
University of Houston, a pre-college program in arts, 
literature, and film.  Katie wanted to explore her 
budding interest in architecture, which was sparked 

WORD IN THE WORLD
how IWA girls spent their summers away from 609

One of the many joys for faculty and staff returning for a new school year is hearing about the experiences IWA 
students have sought out to enrich their personal interests over the summer.  It’s another reminder of how IWA 
students are committed to the pursuit of their passions! Here is a small sampling of some of the programs and 
organizations our students were involved with this summer.  

while attending the UrbanPlan program at IWA last 
summer.  The month-long course was taught by
esteemed professors in association with the Gerald D. 
Hines College of Architecture and Design.   

Norma Ferrel ‘19 attended the Texas Governor’s 
School at Lamar University in Beaumont, Texas.   Texas 
Governor’s School was established by the Texas 
Legislature to provide a rich and challenging 
academic experience for advanced high school 
students, and offers the three-week residential program 
free of cost for accepted students.   Norma studied 
International Relations, Psychology of the Criminal 
Mind, Drawing & Sculpting, and Drama and got a taste 
for college life:  “Even though the campus is spread out 
and the walks are long, the classes are worth it.”

Pilar Fuentes ‘18 spent 3 weeks at a YMCA Camping 
and Outdoor Leadership program called Powerful Gift.  
Pilar completed 40 hours of community service and 
visited two National Parks in Seattle, Washington. 

Olivia Green ‘20 spent three weeks in June 
volunteering at San Francisco Nativity Academy. She 
offered services wherever there was a need; she
organized donations, cleaned classrooms, and spent 
time working with many of the Nativity Academy’s 
young students.   Olivia first heard about the 
organization from the YLP Leading with Service class, 
and knew immediately that she wanted to get involved: 
“I loved working at this school, because it allows me to 
give back to a place that is providing Catholic 
education for those who really want it.” 

Camryn Johnson ‘19 stayed busy this summer!  

After completing the Harris Health Summer Junior 
Volunteer Program, Camryn traveled to Loyola
Marymount to participate in a pre-college program 
about Entrepreneurship.  If she wasn’t working or 
studying, you could probably find her in the dance 
studio instructing young students in dance!  (Photo 6)

Grace Michael ‘20 attended the Asia Society Young 
Leader’s Institute Leadership Conference, which aims 
to cultivate leaders in a globally interconnected city and 
world.  This summer session had a particular focus on 
India, and each day the group researched and debated 
topics including: global foreign and regional policy, 
women’s rights, economic infrastructure and
development, population growth, and access to 
resources.   Grace says that it was a challenging 
but worthwhile experience: “This was particularly 
interesting to me because I was able to explore my own 
family’s heritage.  I thought about the larger world 
around me and understand more deeply the impact 
that each person can make as we work to care for all 
that God has given us.” (Photo 4)

Clare Cromwell ‘18, Laura Cromwell ‘20, Libby Dia-
mond ‘18, Paige Henderson ‘21, Kassidy Porsche ‘18, 
Madeline Taylor ‘21, and Lillian Sudkamp ‘20 
volunteered as Graduate Assistants for the DeBusk 
Enrichment Center for Academically Talented 
Scholars (DECATS) program.  IWA students helped 
teach courses to gifted and talented elementary 
students and tried to model the leadership principles 
from the Young Leaders Program. (Photo 2)

*See more of what our students are up to over the 
summer and school year by liking our Facebook page! 

1

2

3 4 5 6
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AROUND CAMPUS	

IWA choir hits high note 
The IWA choir took top honors in all categories and 
earned sweepstakes at the state-wide TPSMEA Concert 
and Sight Reading contest this spring.  Also earning top 
honors at TPSMEA Solo & Ensemble was soloist Sarah 
Culbreth, and small ensemble Chrysta Jaucian ‘17, 
Sarah Culbret ‘17h, AnaLaura Trentadue ‘18, Audrey 
Moffet ‘20, Susannah Wilson ‘18, and Abigail Meyer ‘18 
(pictured opposite).

This contest is attended by many private schools from 
all over Texas. They do not compete against each other, 
but for a scoring by a panel of judges.  The IWA choir 
participated in both concert reading (where you 
perform a song that you have practiced beforehand) 
and sight reading (where you perform a song that 
you’ve never seen before).  Each of IWA’s three 
performances earned perfect scores. 

One of the competition judges remarked that he was 
“aware of the rich choral tradition at IWA and was 
looking forward to hearing IWA.” All in all, IWA swept 
the contest, representing our wonderful school with 
skill, talent, and tremendous poise.  Encore!

AP Scholars Announced 
68% of IWA juniors and seniors took 252 Advanced 
Placement (AP) exams in May 2017.  The AP 
Program measures demonstrated achievement in 
college-level subject matter for 11th and 12th-grade 
students.  85% of IWA students who take an AP test 
earn college credit, demonstrating the rigorous 
preparation an IWA education provides.  

In addition to college credit, the College Board
acknowledges students who have earned academic 
distinction based on the average score of the AP Exams 
they have taken.  Nine juniors attained this distinction 
along with twenty-four seniors - more than a third of 
the graduating class of 2017.  Nineteen IWA students 
received the designation of AP Scholar, nine received 
AP Scholar with Honors, four received AP Scholar with 
Distinction, and Valedictorian Anna Winter earned 
National AP Scholar.    

Exams are offered at IWA in Biology, Calculus AB, 
Calculus BC, Chemistry, English Language & 
Composition, English Literature & Composition, 
French Language & Culture, Latin, Psychology, 
Spanish Language & Culture, Statistics, US 
Government & Politics, and United States History. 

Hats off to all IWA students who sat for exams and a 
special congratulations to the thirty-three IWA 
students who earned recognition!  See the full list at  
www.incarnateword.org/news. 

AYC has record IWA
attendance
Fifteen IWA students attended the Archdiocesan Youth 
Conference (AYC), the highest attendance in any year 
since IWA began participating.  IWA students, along 
with over 2,800 other participants from all over the lo-
cal Church, challenged themselves to live out their faith 
through informative presentations, outstanding nation-
al speakers, and inspiring new friendships.  Attending 
AYC is also a unique opportunity to interact with the 
Cardinal and Auxiliary Bishop of the Archdiocese to 
celebrate the sacraments, pray, and reflect on the role of 
the Young Church. 

Elise Amsler ‘19 and Libby Diamond ‘18 were 
commissioned as members of the Youth Council for 
the Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston.  They will serve 
as IWA’s representatives for the 2017-2018 school year.  
The IWA Campus Ministry Team (CMT) organized 
the group of IWA students to attend AYC, but many 
other IWA students attended the conference with their 
parishes.  Susannah Wilson ‘18 was also commisioned 
on the Youth Council, and she will represent her home 
parish, the Co-Cathedral of the Sacred Heart. 
		
Chaperoned by Campus Minister Kim Valdez and 
Leadership teacher Gina Galassi, AYC is also a great 
tool to help CMT prepare for a new year.  CMT 
organizes liturgies, retreats, and service projects for 
their classmates throughout the year. 

Super Bus Arrives!
If you saw a dynamic duo heading west on I-10 in a 
2017 StarTrans Multi-Function School Activity Bus this 
summer, it may have been IWA’s very own Coach Perez 
and Mr. Binh!  The Athletic Director and Director of 
Operations booked one-way tickets to Alabama with 
one goal in mind: bring back the new 14-passenger bus 
in time for the girls to use this fall.  

The bus will be put to use immediately; student-athletes 
travel to away games and practice facilities throughout 
Houston; the Campus Ministry team travels to off-site 
retreats; and teachers plan field trips to enrich their 
curriculum.

Thank you to the generous donors at the 2017 
Legacy Gala & Auction who matched dollar for 
dollar the amount raised by the IWA Super Bowl 
Sunday volunteers.  More than 100 volunteers
 (including 37 students) worked an 18-hour shift at the 
Houston Texans Store to help raised $45,000 for a new 
school bus.

Chick-fil-A Leader Academy 
comes to IWA
The IWA Young Leaders Program continues to have an
impact in IWA’s hallways and this year they are proud 
to announce their latest innovation: a partnership with 
Chick-fil-A Leader Academy.

Chick-fil-A Leader Academy is a national high school 
leadership program focused on impact through 
action.  Thirty IWA students will take part in the 
seven-month curriculum to learn valuable leadership 
lessons.  Students will execute two service projects to 
strengthen their project management and leadership 
skills, culminating in an end-of-program Impact 
Project in the local community.

The program is fully-funded through generous 
sponsorships from local Chick-fil-A Operators.  So, 
if you find yourself in the Chick-fil-A in the Park 
Shoppes on McKinney, tell them thanks for 
supporting IWA!
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IWA faculty models lifelong learning 
Working at an all-girls high school is quite a contrast from what 
Physics teacher Mary McGivern calls her “former life.”  In 1975, she 
graduated from West Virginia University with a BS in Chemical 
Engineering and was the only woman in her class to major in an 
engineering field.  At graduation, the boys in her grade gave her an 
award simply “for putting up with them.”  

Shortly after graduation she moved to Baytown with Gulf Oil (she got 
the best job offer in her graduating class) to work at a polyethylene 
plant and was surprised to find that there was not a woman’s 
bathroom on-site.  She spent the next five years working and 
studying for her MBA at University of Houston at night.  She 
transitioned to marketing, product and business management at 
Chevron Headquarters from which she retired in 2001 as the General 
Manager of the Alpha Olefins business.   

Today, far from being the only girl in the classroom, Mary stands in 
front of 20 young women five times a day, teaching Physics I, II and 
Honors.  However Mary’s past is still very much a part of her present; 
she can see her old office building from her classroom window and 
uses it as a reminder to inspire students with real-life applications. 
She brings students to professional gatherings like the Society of 
Exploration Geophysicists and the Women in Energy Event.  

Mary is as inspiring in her faith as she is in the lab.  She is a lector 
at St. Vincent de Paul parish, and earned a Masters of Liberal Arts 
in Catholic Studies from the University of St. Thomas “just for fun.”   
She is a beloved teacher and her students can be assured that the 
feeling is mutual: “My proudest accomplishment is to have inspired 
young women to pursue STEM degrees and careers. Impacting the 
lives of students creates ripples in the water with an opportunity to 
change their lives and those they encounter.”  

OFFICE HOURS
with Mary McGivern, IWA Physics teacher since 2006

POP QUIZ!  
First concert?  I heard my first live band at a skating 
rink in West Virginia in the ‘60s and they were called 
the 1910 Fruitgum Company.  I remember dancing on 
skates to their hit song “Simon Says”.    

Any book recommendations?  “The Life-Changing 
Magic of Tidying Up”.  My sister recommended it and 
I think she was trying to tell me something! It is a 
Japanese woman’s method of decluttering.  I’m excited 
about putting the method into action. 

One lesson you’ve learned at IWA?    The importance 
of writing thank-you notes.  I say this because of the 

very kind notes I have received from students over the 
years which have inspired and encouraged me to 
continue in my efforts to mentor young women. 
Looking back, I don’t recall writing thank you notes to 
my teachers and I wish I had.  

Trait do you most admire in your students? 
Perseverance.  Physics doesn’t always come easily to 
every student.  I greatly admire those students who 
struggle and keep at it and ultimately have a successful 
experience in the course.

Read the rest of our interview with Mary McGivern at 
www.incarnateword.org/news

•	 Ms. Cuneo (AP Literature and Composition), 
Ms. Micheletti (Biology), Ms. Douglass (Sta-
tistics), Mr. Adams (US History and Psychol-
ogy), and Ms. Doneske (Chemistry) attended 
the Rice University AP Summer Institute to 
get a leg-up on teaching Advanced Placement 
coursework. 

•	 Mr. Richardson (AP US Government) took 
his love for all-things politics to the next level 
as an AP test-grader in Salt Lake City.  In just 
two weeks he read thousands of AP US Gov-
ernment essays written by students across the 
country.

•	 Francisco Perez (Technology), Kristan Siegel 
(Math), and Kelly Morrison (Library Science) 
traveled to San Antonio for the International 
Society for Technology in Education 

       Conference.

•	 Clemencia Rodriguez (Reception) took time 
off to visit the family  of a boy that she spon-
sors in Guatemala.  She has some awesome 
photos and even better stories!

•	 New choir director Josh Wilson attended the 
Texas Choral Directors Association Con-
vention in San Antonio, where he participat-
ed in workshops and music reading sessions.  
You may recognize Mr. Wilson from St. 
Thomas High School’s Choir - he’ll be teach-
ing  at both schools next year!

•	 The student becomes the teacher...becomes 
the student!  Leadership teacher Gina Galassi 
is enrolled in a doctoral program at St. Lou-
is University.  She also attended the Leader-
ship Challenge Forum in San Diego.

•	 Katy Mulvaney (Theater) learned some new 
strategies for keeping students focused in the 
course  “Developing Control Over Atten-
tion” by the Association of Texas Profes-
sional Educators.

•	 And rounding everyone out, proving that 
even principals still love doing homework 
was Mary Aamodt at the University of Texas 
at Austin Center for Professional Education 
Leadership Academy.

IWA teachers know that students learn more when they are inspired to love learning.  How do they 
know this?  They live it!  Over summer break, IWA’s faculty followed their passions to 
programs and conferences all over the country.  Here are just a few of their adventures:.
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Class of 2017 Valedictorian Anna Winter addresses her 
fellow graduates at the 140th commencement exercises.  

Photo by Kevin Lopez

CLASS OF 2017 COMMENCES

With the toss of a cap outside the Co-Cathedral of the Sacred Heart, seventy young women took 
their place in Incarnate Word Academy history as its one hundred and fortieth graduating class.  

The baccalaureate mass and commencement exercises were a beautiful summation of four 
years of growth in academics, values, and spirituality.  Celebrant Bishop George Sheltz spoke 
of faith as the fundamental ingredient for a successful life.  He commended the education that 
the young women have had the privilege to receive from the Sisters of the Incarnate Word and 
Blessed Sacrament since 1873: an education rooted in a relationship with Jesus, the Incarnate 
Word with an obligation to live according to His values.  

Valedictorian Anna Winter, who will attend the University of Virginia in the fall, addressed her 
fellow graduates with a message of encouragement and self-determination: “Our lives are now 
dependent on our choices, our actions, our thoughts. While other things and people may 
influence us, we are the only ones who have a final say in the matter. That being said, we are now 
dependent on ourselves to develop relationships with our roommates, sorority sisters, 
professors, bosses; we are the one’s who have to choose to turn off Netflix and go outside to look 
at the stars; we are the one’s who have to take advantage of the opportunities that lie ahead of us. 
The world is not going to show us a clear cut path that we are expected to follow, rather it is up 
to us to make the most of what may lie ahead.”

The IWA Class of 2017 will attend prestigious colleges and universities throughout the world 
and together have earned over $8.5 million in merit-based scholarships. More than two-thirds 
of the graduating class have already earned college credit due to their performance in Advanced 
Placement classes.  Seven graduates will play varsity athletics in addition to their academic 
pursuits.  Together they have completed more than 7,000 hours of community service and one 
young woman is dedicating her first year out of high school to spreading the Gospel with NET 
Ministries before matriculating into the University of Texas in Fall 2018.  

To see a full list of the colleges and universities the Class of 2017 was accepted into, visit our 
website at www.incarnateword.org/news.

Congratulations and go forth, Women of the Word!
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RAISING THE ROOF FOR IWA

Over four hundred people filled the ballroom at the Omni Houston Hotel to show support for 
Incarnate Word Academy at the 2017 IWA Legacy Gala and Auction, “Raise the Roof!”   

The evening was a celebration of one hundred and forty-four years of excellence in Catholic 
education, and a particularly historic school year: “Tonight’s theme “Raise the Roof ” is so 
apropos because that is exactly what we did this year. Last year at the gala you saw the 
renderings; this year you can visit the reality. With the help of SBWV Architects and EE Reed 
Construction, we now have a beautiful new six-story building. It is a dream come true.”

The IWA Gala and Auction is one of the major fundraising events for the school and helps the 
Sisters of the Incarnate Word and Blessed Sacrament provide an exemplary affordable Catholic 
education for young women in Houston.   

Alumnae speaker Victoria Haddad graduated from IWA in 2015 and attends the University of 
St. Thomas on a full scholarship.  Victoria’s words of gratitude for those who supported her in 
her education moved the packed Omni Houston Hotel ballroom:  “You cannot put a price on an 
IWA education because it is the gift that keeps on giving. I was blessed to receive scholarships all 
four years that I attended Incarnate Word Academy and I appreciate the people that contributed 
to my education immensely.   Even in high school I knew that I was being awarded a unique 
opportunity to be educated beyond textbooks and exams; I was being educated in how to be a 
lifelong student, how to be a Woman of the Word within a community that spans generations.” 

Each year, Incarnate Word Academy proudly presents the Agatha Sheehan Award to a person or 
persons who demonstrate integrity, passion and excellence in their field, making them leaders 
and role models in the community.  The 2017 honorees were Pat and Gene Reed, an outstanding 
Houston couple with hearts for service.  

Sister Lauren Beck presented the award with these kind words: “Throughout your 55 years of 
marriage you have accomplished great things.  In your joint endeavor of EE Reed Construction, 
many people have benefited from your ethical business practices and your excellence in quality 
building. You have raised a wonderful family and many more have benefited from your living 
out the Christian values you have embraced throughout your lives and shared with your family 
friends and employees.”

Thank you to the Reed family and all who attended the IWA gala for your generous support of 
our great mission.  Praised be the Incarnate Word!

Photos from the event can be found at www.facebook.com/incarnatewordacademy Alumnae speaker Victoria Haddad attends the
University of St. Thomas on a full scholarship.  

Victoria serves as a member of the UST Executive 
Board of Student Government and hopes to attend the 

University of Texas Law School to pursue a career as an 
attorney.  Photo by Kevin Lopez
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DARING
				    	 DEST

It is my privilege to present the Incarnate Word Academy 2017-2021 Strategic Plan. I would first 
like to thank the dedicated members of the Strategic Planning Committee who represented the 
various IWA constituencies. Their help was crucial to give credence to the validity of the plan.  
I would also like to thank the faculty and staff, who worked diligently to create this plan in the 
best interests of our academy. Their dedication has been truly inspiring.

Our plan acknowledges our current strengths and help us to build on them for a stronger future. 
We have created specific goals, objectives and strategies to make our shared vision a reality. This 
is the best kind of plan: ambitious, hopeful, and attainable. It allows IWA to continue the vision 
and the legacy of the Sisters of the Incarnate Word and Blessed Sacrament and look to new 
horizons for the future.

Through the plan, we look toward our daring destinations in the areas of Academics, Values and 
Spirituality. The plan also includes ways in which we might expand our Young Leaders Program, 
develop new programming and strategies to sustain IWA well into the future.

The plan is staff-driven with Board of Advisors oversight with regular evaluations. It will be our 
road map for achieving our shared vision by 2021; we have created specific goals, objectives and 
strategies to make our shared vision a reality.   It carries with it the commitment to embrace the 
complementary implementation document in order to realize a successful outcome.

With a clear vision for the future and our strategic plan in hand, it is time that we express our 
gratitude to Jesus, the Incarnate Word, to whom this school is dedicated for His loving and 
guidance now and forevermore.

Sister Lauren Beck, C.V.I.
President of Incarnate Word Academy



THE WORD MAGAZINE FALL 2017  |  p. 19p. 18  |  THE WORD MAGAZINE FALL 2017 

Catholic in Mission & Action
Goal 1: An appreciation and understanding of 
Incarnational Spirituality will be integrated 
throughout the school culture as a core belief 
and value.

We believe that education exists in the context of 
spiritual growth and a commitment to serve 
others.  For that reason, we built our strategic plan 
on a foundation of faith.  We will continue to 
provide a quality Catholic education for young 
women in the spirit of the Sisters of the Incarnate 
Word.

DARING DESTINATIONS

•	 Develop and offer faith formation 
       opportunities based on Incarnational 
       Spirituality to students, parents, faculty and   
       staff.  

•	 Provide more opportunities for our 
       community to live out their faith through 
       sacraments, prayer life, and service.

INCARNATE WORD ACADEMY IS:

Academically Rigorous 
Goal 3:  Motivate and empower each student to develop personal leadership skills and pursue 
a successful college career and life-long learning experiences.

As the world changes rapidly around us, we remain committed to assisting each student graduate 
with the necessary skills and character traits to thrive in a 21st century society.  We will continue 
to  provide the necessary environment, including current technology, skilled teaching and innovative 
learning processes, to challenge each student to excel academically to the best of her ability.  We 
believe in the importance of focusing on the individual to ensure that each student has the 
opportunity to participate fully in academic pursuits, co-curricular activities and to be valued and 
supported by peers and staff.

DARING DESTINATIONS

•	 Continue to attract and retain highly qualified faculty and staff and participate in 
       comprehensive professional development opportunities. 

•	 Amplify the use of technology into the classroom experience

•	 Continue to integrate the character and leadership principles of the Young Leaders Program 
into the overall culture of the school. 

•	 Mold the Incarnate Word Academy co-curricular program (student activities and athletics), 
to support and complement the Academy’s educational mission and goals. 

Want to learn more? Read the full strategic plan at www.incarnateword.org/strategic plan.

Sustaining the Future
Goal 2: Utilize strategic planning, 
financial planning, and advancement 
strategies to ensure Incarnate Word 
Academy’s viability and maintain 
accessibility to those who desire an 
Incarnate Word Academy education.

As we approach the 145th anniversary of 
Foundation Day, it is clear that we have all 
been given a gift; it is now our responsibility 
and our privilege to continue IWA’s legacy 
for years to come.

DARING DESTINATIONS

•	 Implement a comprehensive, multi-
year facility plan that integrates  infra-
structure and technology initiatives.

•	 Build stronger relationships with our 
constituencies, both to ensure the 
future of Incarnate Word Academy and 
to invite their rightful investment in it.

•	 Develop a succession plan for the 
      position of President and other key   
      administrative positions.
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It was such a joy to watch the Class of 
2017 graduate in May. It was special to 
share in their gratitude for their four 
years at IWA and their excitement for 
what is to come. 

We enjoy receiving your updates, 
seeing you at the different reunions and 

alumnae events, and are grateful for your continued prayers 
and support for our dear alma mater. We look forward 
to seeing you all at the upcoming All-Class Reunion in 
October. Praised be the Incarnate Word!

The Class of 2017 was welcomed into the sisterhood of 
IWA Alumnae at the annual Red Check Luncheon on May 
18. Held for the first time ever on the new rooftop patio, 
the luncheon was hosted by the Class of 1967 who are 
celebrating 50 years since their graduation from 609 
Crawford Street! 

Thank you to all of the alumnae from 1951, 1977, 1987, 
and 2007 who also joined us for the tradition. We had a 
great time reminiscing over Red Check Luncheons past 
and all agreed that the new location on the patio rooftop is 
something special!

 
The Class of 1948 celebrated 69 years 
since their graduation from IWA on May 
2, 2017. The annual luncheon was held 
at the original family-owned Carrabbas 
Restaurant on Kirby Drive. On 
September 19, 2017, the active grads will 
gather at Dolores (Pontius) Thomas’ 
Pearland home for an “All ’48 Class 
Birthday Celebration Bash!” Mark your 
calendars: The ladies of  ’48 will return 
to the Sacred Heart Society on January 
25, 2018 for their delicious Spaghetti 
Lunch! (1)

Josephine (Lamonte) Simpson 
celebrated the graduation of her 
grandson Cameron from Texas A&M 
University-Galveston with a degree 
in Maritime Administration. She and 
husband Bobby Simpson will celebrate 
42 years of marriage with a cruise to 
Sicily and the Adriatic Sea! (3)
 

Mary (Poletti) Patronella and her 
90-year old mother celebrated the 
100th birthday of Maria de Los Angeles 
Lerma, mother of Elsa Lerma ’66, 
Lucy (Lerma) Machacek ’67 and Olga 
(Lerma) Shieble ’70, at St. John Vianney 
Catholic Church in March. The alumnae 
love getting together and celebrating 
each others’ family milestones! (4)

In April, the Class of 1967 celebrated 
50 years of sisterhood with a reunion 
weekend in Galveston. A full weekend 
of festivities included breaking bread 
together at Foxtail, Mario’s Italian 
Restaurant and Sunshine Bakery. The 
group celebrated Mass at St. Mary’s Co-
Cathedral and enjoyed fellowship at The 
Commodore, which is also celebrating 
its 50th year! A wonderful time was had 
by all—so great to stay in touch with 
each other throughout  the years! (2)

Toni (Long) Marshall became the 
new Principal at St. Peter the Apostle 
Catholic School in Houston in July 2016. 
(10) 

Susan (Sahwani) Garcia is the owner/ 
glacière of Chocolate Wasted Ice Cream, a 
small batch creamery and dessert truck in 
Houston. She was appointed to the Board 
of Directors for the Greater East End 
Management District in September 2016. 
For the second year in a row, Chocolate 
Wasted was named “Best Food Truck” 
by PopShop America. The company was 
honored with the Local Hero Award by 
Edible Houston this year and was named 
the #1 spot for ice cream in 2017 by Eater 
Houston. (12)

Gin Braverman and Bret Bailey Whitacre 
welcomed a daughter, Whit Bailey 
Braverman on September 10, 2016. She 
fills their world with joy! 

The Class of 1997 celebrated 20 years of 
sisterhood with a reunion weekend in July. 
The full weekend of festivities included a 
night on the town, a morning tour of our 
beloved IWA with their families, lunch at 
The Grove and family fun at Discovery 
Green! (6)

Aliana (Acosta) Peska and husband Ben 
Peska celebrated their four-year wedding 
anniversary on May 25. They welcomed 
son Carter Drake Peska on September 15, 
2016;  daughter Kinley Grace will turn 
three next year. She currently handles 
marketing and communications for the 
Memorial Hermann Physician Network. 
(5)

Kentasha (McGregor) McMorris 
recently graduated from Lamar University 
with a master’s degree in Education 
Administration. She and her husband 
Sean McMorris also welcomed son Jaxson 
Anthony McMorris on September 24, 
2016. (11)

Michelle (Dubroc) Reed and husband  
Timothy Reed welcomed their second 
child Paige Marielle Reed on May 9, 2017. 
Paige joins big brother Peyton. 

Brittany Revia de García and husband  
Bernardo García welcomed daughter 
Rosemary Mayté García on April 8, 2017. 

They have been married since December 
23, 2014.
 
Jennifer (Masters) Stavinoha and 
husband  Jeremy Stavinoha welcomed 
daughter Kateri Elaine Stavinoha on 
March 7, 2017.

Sarah (Maraffa) Falgout  and husband 
Andrew Falgout welcomed son Carson 
Hayes Falgout on May 3, 2017. Carson 
joins big brother Hudson Paul. 
 
Jasmine (Owens) Ross started working 
for Woodfield Pharmaceutical as a 
Quality Control Chemist in June 2017. 
She and husband Mikyle Ross welcomed 
son Malachi Andrew Ross on June 23, 
2015, and recently celebrated his second 
birthday!

Alena (Finigan) Sarabia wed Austin 
Charles Sarabia on June 3, 2017 at the 
Co-Cathedral of the Sacred Heart with 
Fr. Mark Goring officiating. Bridesmaids 
included Ashley De La Torre ’09,  
Stephanie McShane ’09 and Cristina 
Vaglienty ’09.  (13)

Blanca (Ontiveros) Torres wed Donald 
Torres on March 18, 2017 at St. Phillip 
the Apostle Catholic Church in Corpus 
Christi, Texas. The couple resides in 
Corpus Christi where she is a preschool 
teacher. 

Victoria Cote recently accepted the 
position of Historic Site Coordinator at 
the National Mississippi River Museum 
and Aquarium in Dubuque, Iowa.

Monica Garcia has reached the last 
leg of the race to complete her goal of 
becoming a physician. She is currently 
enrolled as a medical student at Wayne 
State University School of Medicine in 
Detroit. Prior to her acceptance, she 
graduated from Texas A&M University 
in May 2014 with a B.S. in Kinesiology. 
She went on to complete a master’s 
degree in Biomedical Science at Rutgers 
University in Newark, New Jersey in 
December 2015. She worked as a medical 
scribe in Houston at an underserved 
pediatric clinic until December 2016, 
before moving to Michigan in January.
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After a nearly 20-year career in 
technology—in numerous startups and 
most recently Dell—Joi Chevalier ’86 
was ready for something new. 

Growing up in a large Creole and Texan 
family, Chevalier wanted to find a way 
to combine her passion for food with 
her business and technology acumen.  
For eight months, while still working at 
Dell, she attended evening classes at the 

August Escoffier School of Culinary Arts. There, she saw the need 
for a food start up incubator. “I thought, why don’t we have this 
same sort of community and development for new products in 
innovation in culinary,” she said. “We have it in technology.”

Transforming a residential property in East Austin, The Cook’s 
Nook was born. Austin’s first culinary incubator, The Cook’s Nook 
is a co-working space that provides vital support to chefs and food 
entrepreneurs in the early stages of business. Chevalier believes 
the community aspect of the incubator is a powerful asset: “The 
co-working space builds social capital, which is so important to 
any food ecosystem.”

Since its official opening in May, Chevalier has received praise for 
The Cook’s Nook from the Austin-American Statesman, Tech.Co, 
Austin Inno, and Field & Feast. 

Favorite IWA memory? Red Check days! I loved 
seeing friends demonstrate their creativity and the 
latest pop-cultural dances on stage. And Latin class—
consistently my favorite class, and still my go-to for 

all things linguistic, analytical, or just for reading. 

Favorite teacher? So unfair! Several, of course. Sr. Vincent was 
so skilled at teaching complex mathematical concepts; and Mrs. 
Whittington—her love for travel and world history directly 
impacted my undergraduate and graduate school choices. 

What college(s) did you attend after IWA? I attended The 
University of Texas at Austin and University of Oxford, United 
Kingdom as an undergraduate. And back to UT Austin again for 
graduate school. 

What advice do you have for current IWA students and young 
alumnae? Always look up and out, never down. You never know 
who or what you might miss. Be courageous at all times. Follow 
the threads that fall in front of you—you never know where 
they might lead. I’ve gone from being an aerospace engineering 
student to a Milton academic to a technology professional and 
now entrepreneur and owner of a culinary incubator. You never 
know where you may go or the routes you may take even as you 
continue to achieve your personal goals.

 

Rebeca Garcia has settled into her new role as an 
Account Manager in the client success division for 
Meltwater, a global media intelligence tech company in 
Austin. Prior to accepting this role in early 2017, she was 
working in the tech industry in San Francisco. Rebeca 
is happy to be back in Texas and in the same city as her 
sister Melissa (Garcia) Goodman ’98, brother-in-law 
and two adorable nephews!  

2013
Catherine Clark graduated cum laude from Trinity 
University with a B.A. in Communication and Spanish in 
May 2016. Under a fellowship, she went on to attend and 
graduate from the University of Southern California in 
May 2017 with a master’s degree in Journalism. During 
her fellowship, she traveled to Thessaloniki, Greece 
to report on the refugee crisis there. Clark is now the 
Managing Editor for Pecan South, the only magazine for 
pecan growers in the southern United States. (8)

Ivana Ezeude graduated from Rice University this past 
spring with a B.A. in Biological Sciences. She will start 
medical school this fall at the University of Miami Miller 
School of Medicine. 

Jillian Davis graduated from Louisiana State University 
this past May with a B.A. in Communication Sciences 
and Disorders. She will be attending Massachusetts 
General Hospital Institute of Health Professions in 
Boston this fall to pursue a master’s degree in Speech-
Language Pathology. Pictured with sister Jada Davis ’10. 
(7)

Brianna Nevels graduated cum laude from Spelman 
College in Atlanta with a degree in political science and 
minored in psychology. She will be attending Loyola 
University New Orleans College of Law in the fall. (9)

Katie Revia graduated from the University of Dallas with 
a B.A. in Business, with concentrations in Industrial/
Organizational Psychology and Ethics. 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, 
and let perpetual light shine upon 
them. May the souls of the faithful
departed, through the mercy of God,
Rest in peace. Amen.
 
Francis Harrison, brother of Sr. Mary 
Ann Harrison ’69, OCD  
George Harrison, brother of Sr. Mary 
Ann Harrison ’69, OCD 
Harry Steven Kerbow, son of 
Catherine Davis Kerbow ’44 
Rose Marie (Kubala) Maresh ’53 
Eileen Minogue, sister of Sr. Carmel 
O’Malley, C.V.I.  
Regina Turnini, mother of Angie  
Adams ’66, Theresa Gillespie ’71, 
Stella Kortokrax ’72 
Christina Vella, mother of 
faculty Robin Riehl
Jim Wilkinson, father of 
faculty Stephanie Wilkinson

Alena Finigan ’09
to Austin Sarabia 

Blanca Ontiveros ’09
to David Torres

Gin Braverman ’96
a daughter, Whit Bailey

Sarah Falgout ’08
a son, Carson Hayes

Kentasha McMorris ’06
a son, Jaxson Anthony

Aliana Peska ’04
a son, Carter Drake

Michelle Reed ’07
a daughter, Paige Marielle

Brittany Revia de García ’07
a daughter, Rosemary Mayté 

Jennifer Stavinoha ’07
a daughter, Kateri Elaine
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INCARNATE WORD ACADEMY
2016-2017 ANNUAL REPORT 

Aristotle is quoted as saying “Educating the mind without educating the heart is 
no education at all.”  Incarnate Word Academy excels at educating the heart.  In 
fact, the foundation of the academy is not built solely only academics, but also 
on values and spirituality.

Each time I walk into the school, I am reminded that the education at IWA is 
truly profound.  I see students enthusiastically seeking knowledge and preparing 
for the future.  I see students joyfully experiencing prayer and worship.  I see 
students compassionately working to be of service to their community.  I see 
heart.

Each time I walk into the school, I feel the care and support of the faculty and 
staff as they encourage the young women of IWA to excel in their academic 
endeavors.  I feel the love and dedication of the Sisters of the Incarnate Word.  I 
feel heart. 

I did not have the opportunity to attend Catholic schools and did not truly know 
what I missed until I served on the Board of Advisors.  I now see so many ways 
that my life would have been enriched by attending IWA.  The young women of 
the academy are blessed with an excellent academic education that also 
cultivates compassion, empathy, faith, character, excellence, and personal 
integrity – an education of the heart.

Finally, the Annual Report is included in the next few pages.  On behalf of the 
Board of Advisors, I would like to say thank you, thank you, thank you to all the 
supporters of IWA listed in the report.  Your continued generosity enables the 
academy to carry out its mission of providing young women with a Catholic c
ollege preparatory education, helping them grow in their relationship with Jesus, 
the Incarnate Word, and live according to His values.  Thank you for giving from 
your heart.     

Finally, many thanks to IWA’s president, Sister Lauren Beck, C.V.I., principal, 
Mary Aamodt, and the faculty and staff who are so dedicated to the mission of 
IWA and for providing the cornerstones of Academics, Values and Spirituality.  
Thank you for including the heart in education.

Pamela Powell
President of the Board of Directors
     

from the board of 
advisors president
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IWA relies on the support and commitment of the Sisters, our alumnae, board of advisors, corporate 
partners, families, faculty, staff, and friends to ensure that the traditions and values of Incarnate Word 
Academy will continue for generations to come.   We are grateful and blessed to have such loyal, generous, 
and committed champions for our school.  The following donations were received by the Advancement 
Office between July 1, 2016 and June 30, 2017.  

1873 Founders Society
Sisters’ Legacy Circle
 $15,000+
Congregation of the Incarnate Word 
   and Blessed Sacrament
Larry & Helen Kaiser, Sr.

Mission Circle 
$10,000-$14,999
Sandra & Patrick O’Donnell
Louis &  Peaches Owen Family 
   Foundation
PetroMax Operating Company, Inc.

President’s Circle 
$5,000 - $9,999
Melba ‘50 & Kenneth Beavers
Charles M. Bourgeois
Nora Brooks
Christian & Triana Callens
Mary E. & W. Kemp Culbreth

Kay & Hub Hawthorn
Opiah & Norma Izu
Boyd Naegeli
Genny & Tedd Winter

Leadership Circle
$2,500 - $4,999
Mary Ann & Michael Cromwell
W. Lynn Loden
Stacey & John Moffet
Richard Scalzitti
Most Rev. George A. Sheltz
Katy & Todd Theroux
Tessa & Todd Ward

Fidelity Circle 
$1,500 - $2,499
Elisa & Patrick Barry
The Bauman Family
Carol & Joe Birkofer
Toni Blankmann & Bob Weiner

Jo Carcedo
Ann and Billie Ellis
Angela & Christopher Ezeude
Michael Fourticq
Pattie & Charles Kafoglis
Linda McElroy ‘71
Bridget Naughton
Bill & Marilyn O’Brien
Steven J. O’Connor & Catherine L. 
   Cegielski-O’Connor
Sister Virginia O’Donnell, C.V.I.
Gerardo & Maria Eugenia Pruneda
Catherine & Hugh Rafferty
Ed Raponi
The Rosales Family
Eric & Kim Self
Rhonda & David Stryk
The Sword Family
Starla Turnbo
Alison & Charlie Turner

Spirit of the Word Annual Fund
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Annual Report Academy Stewards
Academics Circle
 $1,000 - $1,499
ACL PLLC
Dolores Adlong ‘54
AMI Holdings, LLC
Monica & John Anigbogu
Mary Ann Beachler
Dr. Christie & Mr. Edward Billings
Mary & Daniel Blade
Amber & Tom Caver
Cor Costa ‘55
Sharon  A. Cotton ‘67
Linda Dalferes
Dell Computers
Roy & Kellie Duff
Eagle View Incoroporated
Erin & William Evans
Debbie ‘79 &  & Stephen Fischer
Kate & John Fitzgerald
Mr. & Mrs. Luis R. Garcia
Whitney & Lowell Garney
Hampton Inn/Homewood Suites
Andrew Hawthorn
Yvonne Hillier
Maureen & Todd Torczon
Tom & Nerine Kerfers
Betty Kowis ‘53
Tanya M. Loden
Jack & Jennifer MacDonough
Craig McKnight
Maria ‘78 & Danny Perales
Phillip & Ana J. Pinell
Dan & Lauri Pradel
Catherine & Hugh Rafferty
Scott & Selber, Inc. Capital 
   Management
Sharon Shelton ‘69
Robyn Sutton
 & Mark VanCleave
Mary Ann Wey ‘65

Values Circle
 $500 - $999
Paula Amsler
Romeo & Elsie Asuncion
Carol Barndollar
Mary & Daniel Blade
Roger & Venetia Boneno
Dorden & Dona Burke
Mary Catherine Burnaman
Karen A. Chapman
Kelly & Willy Chesnut
Roberta ‘52 & Charles Court
CR Group, LLC
Sister Brigid Cummins, C.V.I.
Marla & James Davis
Kenneth Dittrich
Marguerite Domatti
Juan & Julieta Franco

Lawrence Gruber
Theresa & Bill Jardine
Avalyn & Paul Langemeier
Mary Shannon MacMichael
Charles Martin
Jackie & Jeff Moseley
Sister Kathleen Mulvihill
Alice & Joseph Navarijo
Catherine Neaves
Catherine Nelson ‘42
Daniel & Linda O’Hare
Pamela Powell
Anne Pratt
Teana Sechelski
Margret L. ‘80 & Clayton Sonnier
Alma & Jose Tovias

Spirituality Circle
 $250 - $499
Mary Aamodt
Linda Albright ‘65
Chris & Rachel Bacilla
Carol Bartz
Dorden & Dona Burke
Gisela Blohm Cherches ‘81
Rachel ‘88 & Ted Clark
Mr. & Mrs. John K. Daniels
Arthur Etzler, Jr.
Beth & Steve Fischer
Katherine & Michael Fisher
Wanda Boatman Gouldie ‘47
Barbara Divine & Paul Gregor
Leticia Herrera ‘91
Ann Heyburn
Ted & Kathryn Hoffeld
Deborah Freitag Jaska ‘75
Lawrence & Ruba Kaiser
Keith & Amy Kieschnick
Elizabeth & Norman Kluksdahl
Gayle Harlon Little
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Lucas
Charles Martin
Donna B. McFall & Donald B. McFall
Mary McGivern & Bill Jones
Sister Joyce A. Mendoza
The Meza Family
Sonja Novo ‘59 & Charles Novo
Sister Carmel O’Malley, C.V.I.
Suzanne & Daniel O’Neil
Lourdes & Paul Ochoa
Allison & Stuart Peck
Rick & Patricia  Trostman Perez ‘84
Paul & Jonna Prodoehl
Vera Rivera ‘63
Emilia J. Capritto Rumore ‘62
Maria Kathrina Sevilla
Dr. Alan Sexton
Josephine ‘60 & Bobby Simpson
The Sudkamp Family
Raymond & Yvonne Turner

Binh Vuong
Mary Ann Zimmerman ‘58

Margil Circle
up to $249
Terrie L. Salumunek Adams ‘63
Alpha Precision Rechnolgies
Barbara & Mike Atkins
Joyce Emerson Aulds ‘59
Mary ‘72 & Stephen Auzenne
Chris & Rachel Bacilla
Fr. Constantino Barrera
Jeb Bashaw
Sr. Lauren Beck, C.V.I.
Brenda & Donald Becker
Ginger Berreth ‘53
Joe Anne Berwick
Antonette & James Bielstein
Ursula Blanchard
Mary Goynes Blasko ‘71
Joyce & Willie Bohuslav
Jorge Bonilla
Jim & Emilie Booth
Gloria A. Borreca
Natalya & Ugene Boureiko
Boutte Family
Theresa ‘66 & Manuel Bravo
Mitzi Pool Bridges ‘48
Betty Brockmann ‘57
Bernadette ‘78 & Robert Brown
Suzanne & Charles Brown
Anne Bryant
Ida & Kenneth Buckle
Lucy Bujnoch
Isabel Calderon ‘20
Guillermo Canizales & Elizabeth 
   Detweiler
The Cantoni Family
Nicole Marin Capelo ‘07
Jessica Caruthers
Angelo & Barbara Cassaro
Idalia Cepeda
Rilla Ryan Chaka
Gisela Blohm Cherches ‘81
Mary Emerson Chesnut ‘69
Pang-Chieh Chou
Nancy V. Clark
Theresa ‘75 & Robert Clark
The Cleveland Family
Lorraine Whitehawn Coleman ‘51
Ms. Helen P. Conry
Karen & Mike Consley
Vicki & Kenneth Cook
J. Cormier
Geralyn Coulter
Celeste Maroney Courand
Sherry Cruz
Lorien Cuneo
Martha Daumas ‘50
Dolores Davis ‘62
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Mark & Patti Day
Melody Delgado ‘77
Helen Delome ‘67
Maria Diaz
Stephanie Doneske
Nancy & Larry Dorr
Karen Douglass
Johnine Swilley-Doutt ‘57
Clarice Droughton
Magda ‘84 & Robert Duarte
Deborah Ducar
Brigid & Tom Earthman
Samantha & John Edwards
Stephen Edworthy
Alan & Alex El-Lahham
Melinda & Edgar Espino
John Falco
Sandra & Anthony Fertitta
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Terrence Figgs
Leslie Flickinger
Amanda Flores ‘07
Folson Groves, Inc.
Denise Fillingame Guajardo ‘86
Carol ‘62 & William Fowler
Barney Francescon
Mary Ann & Giulios Galassi
Joan Galfione ‘78
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Ganucheau
Charles A. Garvin
Jo Ann Morales Garza ‘56
Susan & Jorge Garza
Anthony F. Gaudiano
Mary ‘51 & Edward Gentempo
Frank Ghinaudo
Molly Goldberg
Daniella Gonzalez ‘09
John & Cookie Gorman
Leticia & Greg Graves
Catherinen Allen Grawl ‘49
LaRen Guevara
Sylvia & Aquiles Guzman
Janet Hablinski ‘73
Mr. Vincent Hagerty
Morgan Hall ‘17
Hannah Hanz ‘16
Diane Henson
Eleanor Hernandez
Mary A. Flores Hernandez
Rhonda Freitag Herrington ‘71
Mary Jane Koch Hermann ‘54
Bill & Michelle Hickl
Nora Hill
Charles & Andrea Hillegeist
Mary Margaret Hogan ‘47
Sally & Ted Holy
Tom & Jeani Horan
Ronald & Ashley Ingram
Patricia S. ‘11 & Lincoln Jackson
Margaret Jaeger
Linda Glass Jenkins

Esther & Seman Jenkins
Natasha Jesudason
Elena ‘77 & Sigmund Johnson
Elaine Steffek Jones
Ms. Judith J. Jones
Rudy & Betty Julian
Paul Jurick
Clare Kafoglis
Lawrence & Ruba Kaiser
Richard & Rosalie Kessler
Seraphine ‘58 & Calvin Kolar
Diane F. ‘78 & Dan Kopfensteiner
Mr. & Mrs. Gilbert Koteras
Betty Kowis ‘53
Lanette Kowis ‘88
Lillian Kozel ‘62
Patricia Dossman Kubin
Patti & Robert Lambert
Cecilia & Gilbert Lapat
Josephine Lara ‘54
Let’s Travel Together
Shanna & Andrew Linbeck Family
Sharon Linbeck
Beatrice M. Licea ‘76
The Lilly Family
Kevin Lopez
Rebecca Loera ‘14
Jennifer & Matt Luke
Holley & Jeff Madden
Yvonne & Robert Malanga
Sister Beatrice Maroul, C.V.I.
Sister Dorothea Maroul, C.V.I.
Barbara & Greg Martin
Linda Massengale ‘66
Sylvia P. Masters
Leonora McKenna
Craig McKnight
Anna & Tom McLean
Sheryl & R. McNally
Peggy ‘72 & Richard McWhorter
Cora Meskill
Melissa E. Micheletti
Margaret Mika ‘55
Mr. & Mrs. Erik Miller
Joan Molinaro & Tom Hatcher
Ann Marie ‘98 & John Montalbano
Mary Jo ‘74 & Joe Montalbano
Sara Montelongo-Oyervidez ‘06
Joanne Montgomery ‘61
Mitch Mooneyham
Celia Morgan
Jeanne ‘55 & Earl Morlan
Kelly & Jeffrey Morrison
Sally Moseley
Jocelyn Mouton ‘72
Liz Muegge ‘63
Rena & Robert Mullins
Katy Mulvaney
Anne Murphy
Kristy Murray
Joan Bavouset Naschke ‘44

June Nemec ‘49
Barbara J. Nesser
Kate O’Brien
Patrick & Theresa O’Hara
Mrs. Joan O’Malley
Dianne & Thomas O’Neill
Melissa & Moin Pirzada
Madeline Bullock Parker ‘69
Terri & Timothy Parris
Frances Parrish ‘66
Michael A. Parsons
Rick & Peggy ‘63 Parsons
Mary & John Paulsel
Jordan Penaloza ‘20
Maria ‘78 & Danny Perales
Francisco & Mily Perez
Rosanne Plagens ‘56
Pat Green ‘63 & Jeff Ponthier
Josie Postel
Dolores Pranger ‘50
Ginger Przybyla
Sister Rosalia Purcell, C.V.I.
Sophia Quittenton
Mary & Walter Rainey
Jerry & Deborah Raschke
Rachel Ray
Joan ‘52 & Bill Reding
Sylvia Regan
Jessica Reyes ‘10
Mark Richardson
Robin Riehl
Niccole Riera ‘20
John & Donna Rocha
Shewanna ‘82 & Michael Rochon
The Watercolor Art Society of Houston
Rebecca & Bill Rose
Irene Ross ‘58
Carl Ryan
Nita Sacco
Marguerite & Norman Sachnik
Rosa Saldivar ‘78
Patrice Phillips Sandoval ‘77
Carmen & Francisco Bello
Mary & Mark Sass
Madeline Schmitt ‘53
Peggy A. Schulin ‘62
Bill & Patty Schulze
James Schwarzbach
Jerry M. Scroggins
James & Noreen Sdoia
Jackie Snow Seymour
Kristan Siegel
Gayle A. Smith
Louise ‘57 & Kenneth Smith
Mary Jane & Jerry Smith
Troy & Maria Smith
Kathryn Swift Sommer
Agnes Stanley ‘46
Hilary Stannard
Patricia Power Stephenson ‘57
Teresa & Markn Stevenson
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Fran ‘57 & Delbert Stewart
Amanda Stow ‘01
George & Sharon Streich
Clifford Strieber
Rhonda & David Stryk
Catherine Swilley ‘54
Carmel Tajonera ‘08
Claire Tajonera ‘11
Celsa & Rufino Tajonera
Nelda ‘56 & Frank Tamborello
Mary Tarazona
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Tellez
The Wingfield/Sears Group, Inc.
Catherine Thedinger
Charles Therault
Marian Thies ‘52
Joan ‘50 & Melvin Thoede
Emma Thompson
Domenica & Sterling Thornton
Rose ‘39 & Omar Tobbin
Danielle Torres ‘09
Gilda Mendoza ‘84 & Kuno 
   Trostmann III
Virginia & William Tubbs
Raymond & Yvonne Turner
Kimberley Valdez
Nancy & George Van Os
Rommel & Anna Vardeleon
Estelle Vitanza ‘54
Margaret Vogel
Cletus Wark
Carmen Watrin
Sallie Watts
Susie ‘65 & Michael Way
Amelia ‘67 & Paul Webb
Jo ‘54 & Francis Weingartner
Mary Ann Weishaupt
Christine Westman
Betty Lewis Westmoreland ‘48
Jacquelyn ‘66 & George White
Lucille & John White
Jonette Whitley
Heather & Curt Wiederhoeft
Donna Sanders Wiersema ‘62
Stephanie Wilkinson
Gena Dendy Williams ‘77
Rosemary Bua Williams ‘67
Lindsay & Joshua Wilson
Sally ‘63 & Charles Woodard
Donna & Stephen Wright
Dolores Kubeczka Wrobleski ‘58
The Zakarevicz Family
John Zipprich

Parent Giving
Class of 2017
Christian & Triana Callens
Ricardo Castillo
Mary E. & W. Kemp Culbreth
Mr. & Mrs. John K. Daniels

Sue Ellen & Richard Hall
Lois and Arthur Henderson
Ted & Kathryn Hoffeld
Opiah & Norma Izu
Theresa & Bill Jardine
Lawrence & Ruba Kaiser
Keith & Amy Kieschnick
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Lucas
Charles Martin
Steven J. O’Connor & Catherine L. 
   Cegielski-O’Connor
Lourdes & Paul Ochoa
Melissa & Moin Pirzada
Paul &  Jonna Prodoehl
Katy & Todd Theroux
Alison & Charlie Turner
Heather & Curt Wiederhoeft
Genny & Tedd Winter

Class of 2018
Roger & Venetia Boneno
Mary Catherine Burnaman
Guillermo Canizales & Elizabeth 
   Detweiler
Mary Ann & Michael Cromwell
Roy &  Kellie Duff
John &  Samantha Edwards
Angela & Christopher Ezeude
Juan & Julieta Franco
Esther & Seman Jenkins
Elizabeth & Norman Kluksdahl
Tanya M. Loden
W. Lynn Loden
Jack & Jennifer MacDonough
Theresa & Patrick O’Hara
Suzanne & Daniel O’Neil
Dan & Lauri Pradel
Troy & Maria Smith
Alma & Jose Tovias
Lindsey and Joshua Wilson

Class of 2019
Paula Amsler
The Bauman Family
Kristi and Michael Britt
Amber & Tom Caver
Heather & James Cuthrell
Susie & Barry Fantich
Guadalupe & Ragnar Ferrel
Whitney & Lowell Garney
Leticia & Greg Graves
Charles & Andrea Hillegeist
Holley & Jeff Madden
Mr. & Mrs. Erik Miller
Alice & Joseph Navarijo
Melissa & Moin Pirzada
The Rosales Family
The Sword Family
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Tellez
Katy & Todd Theroux

Donna & Stephen Wright

Class of 2020
Carmen & Francisco Bello
Mary Ann & Michael Cromwell
Mary E. & W. Kemp Culbreth
Tina & Paul Garwood
Lawrence &  Ruba Kaiser
Cecilia & Gilbert Lapat
The Lilly Family
Brigit &  Mathew Michael
Shelley & Daniel Penaloza
Melissa & Moin Pirzada
Stacey & John Moffet
Tessa & Todd Ward
The Zakarevicz Family

Faculty & Staff Giving
Mary Aamodt
Chris & Rachel Bacilla
Sr. Lauren Beck, C.V.I.
Carmen & Francisco Bello
Jorge Bonilla
Natalya & Ugene Boureiko
Idalia Cepeda
Pang-Chieh Chou
Lorien Cuneo
Stephanie Doneske
Karen Douglass
Stephen Edworthy
Alan & Alex El-Lahham
John Falco
Terrence Figgs
Beth & Steve Fischer
Leslie Flickinger
Whitney & Lowell Garney
Molly Goldberg
Eleanor Hernandez
Natasha Jesudason
Maureen & Todd Torczon
Paul Jurick
Pattie & Charles Kafoglis
Clare Kafoglis
Kevin Lopez
Jennifer & Matt Luke
Sister Beatrice Maroul, C.V.I.
Mary McGivern & Bill Jones
Melissa E. Micheletti
Mitch Mooneyham
Kelly & Jeffrey Morrison
Katy Mulvaney
Catherine Neaves
Kate O’Brien
Francisco & Mily Perez
Rick & Patricia Trostmann Perez ‘84
Josie Postel
Ginger Przybyla
Sophia Quittenton
Rachel Ray
Mark Richardson
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Robin Riehl
Kristan Siegel
Carmel Tajonera ‘08
Catherine Thedinger
Emma Thompson
Kimberley Valdez
Binh Vuong
Christine Westman

Alumnae Giving
1930s
Rose ‘39 & Omar Tobbin

1940s
Catherine Nelson ‘42
Joan Bavouset Naschke ‘44
Agnes Stanley ‘46
Wanda Boatman Gouldie ‘47
Mary Margaret  Hogan ‘47
Mitzi Pool Bridges ‘48
Teana Sechelski ‘48
Mary Ann Weishaupt ‘48
Betty Lewis Westmoreland ‘48
Catherinen Allen Grawl ‘49
June Nemec ‘49

1950s
Melba ‘50 & Kenneth Beavers
Martha Daumas ‘50
Patricia Dossman Kubin ‘50
Dolores Pranger ‘50
Joan ‘50 & Melvin Thoede
Lorraine Whitehawn Coleman ‘51 
Mary ‘51 & Edward Gentempo
Roberta ‘52 & Charles Court
Joan ‘52 & Bill Reding
Marian Thies ‘52 
Ginger Berreth ‘53
Betty Kowis ‘53
Gayle Harlon Little ‘53 
Madeline Schmitt ‘53
Dolores Adlong ‘54
Mary Jane Koch Herrmann ‘54
Josephine Lara ‘54
Catherine Swilley ‘54
Estelle Vitanza ‘54
Jo ‘54 & Francis Weingartner
Cor Costa ‘55
Celeste Maroney Courand ‘55
Leonora McKenna ‘55 
Margaret Mika ‘55
Jeanne ‘55 & Earl Morlan
Jo Ann Morales Garza ‘56
Sister Barbara Osterhaus, C.V.I. ‘56
Rosanne Plagens ‘56
Nelda ‘56 & Frank Tamborello
Betty Brockmann ‘57
Johnine Swilley-Doutt ‘57
Mary A. Flores Hernandez ‘57
Jackie Snow Seymour ‘57 

Louise ‘57 & Kenneth Smith
Patricia Power Stephenson ‘57
Fran ‘57 & Delbert Stewart
Seraphine ‘58 & Calvin Kolar
Irene Ross ‘58
Dolores Kubeczka Wrobleski ‘58
Mary Ann Zimmerman ‘58
Joyce Emerson Aulds ‘59
Kathryn Swift Sommer ‘59
Sonja Novo ‘59 & Charles Novo

1960s
Josephine ‘60 & Bobby Simpson
Joanne Montgomery ‘61
Barbara J. Nesser ‘61
Dolores Davis ‘62
Carol ‘62 & William Fowler
Lillian Kozel ‘62
Emilia J. Capritto Rumore ‘62
Peggy A. Schulin ‘62
Donna Sanders Wiersema ‘62
Terrie L. Salumunek Adams ‘63
Elaine Steffek Jones ‘63
Liz Muegge ‘63
Peggy ‘63 & Rick  Parsons 
Pat  ‘63  & Jeff Ponthier
Vera Rivera ‘63
Sally ‘63 & Charles Woodard
Linda Albright ‘65
Susie ‘65 & Michael Way
Mary Ann Wey ‘65
Theresa ‘66 & Manuel Bravo
Sharon Linbeck ‘66
Linda Massengale ‘66
Frances Parrish ‘66
Jacquelyn ‘66 & George White
Sharon  A. Cotton ‘67
Helen Delome ‘67
Terry ‘67 & James Hickman
Amelia ‘67 & Paul Webb
Rosemary Bua Williams ‘67
Barbara & Mike Atkins ‘68
Richard & Rosalie ‘68 Kessler
Mary Emerson Chesnut ‘69
Madeline Bullock Parker ‘69
Sharon Shelton ‘69

1970s
Mary Goynes Blasko ‘71
Rhonda Freitag Herrington ‘71
Linda McElroy ‘71
Mary ‘72 & Stephen Auzenne
Peggy ‘72 & Richard McWhorter
Jocelyn Mouton ‘72
Geralyn Coulter ‘73
Janet Hablinski ‘73
Mary Jo ‘74 & Joe Montalbano
Debbie ‘74 & Jesse Valdez 
Theresa ‘75 & Robert Clark
Deborah Freitag Jaska ‘75 
Beatrice M. Licea ‘76

Melody Delgado ‘77
Elena ‘77 & Sigmund Johnson 
Patrice Philips Sandoval ‘77
Gena Dendy Williams ‘77
Bernadette ‘78 & Robert Brown
Joan Galfione ‘78
Diane F. ‘78 & Daniel Kopfensteiner
Maria ‘78 & Danny Perales
Rosa Saldivar ‘78
Debbie ‘79 & Stephen Fischer

1980s
Clayton &  Margret L. ‘80 Sonnier
Gisela Blohm Cherches ‘81
Shewanna ‘82 & Michael Rochon
Magda ‘84 & Robert Duarte
Gilda Mendoza-Trostmann ‘84
Rick & Patricia Trostmann Perez ‘84
Denise Fillingame Guajardo ‘86
Rachel ‘88 & Ted Clark
Lanette Kowis ‘88

1990s
Leticia Herrera ‘91
Ann Marie ‘98 & John Montalbano

2000s
Amanda Stow ‘01
Sara Montelongo-Oyervidez ‘06
Nicole Marin Capelo ‘07
Amanda Flores ‘07
Carmel Tajonera ‘08
Daniella Gonzalez ‘09
Danielle Torres ‘09

2010s
Jessica Reyes ‘10
Patricia S. ‘11 &  Lincoln Jackson
Claire Tajonera ‘11
Rebecca Loera ‘14
Hannah Hanz ‘16
Morgan Hall ‘17

Matching gift 
companies 
The Boeing Company
The Chevron Corporation Humankind 
   Program
GE United Way Campaign
IBM Matching Grants Program
Kinder Morgan Foundation
Lyondell Basell Industries
Pfizer
Shell Oil Company Foundation
Union Pacific Rail Road
UBS Financial Services
Wells Fargo Matching Gifts Program
Williams Community Relations - 
   Matching
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17 2017 Legacy Gala | Raise the Roof!
The annual Legacy Gala & Auction raises critical support for every young woman who desires an IWA 
education, regardless of her financial realities. The gala helps the Academy uphold the mission of the
 Sisters of the Incarnate Word and Blessed Sacrament. 

UNDERWRITERS
Rooftop
 $25,000+
Congregation of the Incarnate Word 
   and Blessed Sacrament

Crawford
$15,000-$24,999
E. E. Reed Construction , L.P.

Texas
$10,000 - $14,999
David &  Judy Beck
Sisters of Charity of the Incarnate 
   Word, Houston
Mrs. Raye G. White

Capitol
$2,500 - $9,999
The Archdiocese of Galveston-
   Houston
Carol A. Barndollar

The Basilian Fathers of St. Thomas 
   High School
Carol & Joe Birkofer, Parents ‘14
Toni Blankmann &  Bob Weiner/
   Genny & Tedd Iinter
Nora & Richard Brooks
Rod & Kathy Barry
Marla & James Davis, Parents ‘10 
   and ‘13/Margret ‘80 & 
   Clayton Sonnier
Wayne &  Diane Gautreaux
Grogan-Hazel Steel, Inc.
Andrew B. Hawthorn
Kay & Hub Hawthorn
The Macias Family, Parents ‘20
Sally Moseley
Diane ‘78 & Dan Kopfensteiner
St. Anthony of Padua Families
SBWV Architects, Inc.
Schulte Charitable Foundation/
   Karen & Frank Rosales
Eric & Kimberly Self
Thompson & Horton, LLP

Charlene ‘68 & Stephen Wright/
   Ouida ‘80 and Sammy Tuck
The Brendgord/Kerfers/Kowalski/
   Meza/Ward Families
Debra & Brett Whitmire
Wortham Insurance
Patti & Paul Yetter

Falcon
$500 - $2,499
Richard V. Adkins
Karen & Don Eldridge
Beth & Steve Fischer, Parents ‘16
Bernard L. “Burney” Hebinck
Leigh & Matthew Kent
Avalyn & Paul Langemeier
Mapsita & Stephen Laughlin
Marilyn & William O’Brien
LaQuieta & Barry O’Dell
Scott & Selber, Inc.
Carolyn & David Sears
Katy & Todd Theroux
Willy Kuehn
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Tickets & Donations
Arlene & Maurice Akuchie
Paula Amsler
Nancy & Alfred Annunziato
Anonymous
Christina & William Arteaga
Chris & Rachel Bacilla
Lisa & Ben Barker
Carol Barndollar
Elisa & Patrick Barry
Kathy & Rodney Barry
Sharon & Michael Barry
Jeb Bashaw
The Bateman Family
The Bauman Family
Mary Ann Beachler
Carolyn & Joe Beck
Sr. Lauren Beck, C.V.I.
Brenda &  Donald Becker
Carmen & Francisco Bello
Antonette & James Bielstein
Christie & Ed Billings
Carol & Joe Birkofer
Toni Blankmann & Bob Weiner
Roger & Venetia Boneno
Nelly & Omar Bonilla
Jorge Bonilla
Jim & Emilie Booth
Nickie Bounds ‘87
Andree & Patrick Bourgoyne
Nora Brooks
Jenny & Daniel Bryant
Dorden & Dona Burke
Debbie & Greg Cannella
Dorothy Cannella
Jo Carcedo
Kelcey & David Case
Janine & Christopher Cashin
Donna & Ken Cavanaugh
Amber & Tom Caver
Mary Lou & Mike Cenatiempo
Gail Chevalier ‘90
The Cleveland Family
Licia & Seamus Cosgrove
Carolee &  Michael Cote
Mary Ann & Michael Cromwell
Linda Dalferes
Jada Davis ‘10
Marla &  James Davis
Mark & Patti Day
Juliana DeLeon ‘10
Jodi & Sean Diamond
Nancy & Larry Dorr
Magda ‘84 & Robert Duarte
Roy &  Kellie Duff
Sandy & Bob Earthman
John &  Samantha Edwards
Linda Eggleston
Melinda & Edgar Espino
Erin & William Evans
Susie & Barry Fantich

Amy & Michael Finger
Katherine & Michael Fisher
Kate & John Fitzgerald
Leslie Flickinger
Deborah & Eduardo Flores
Norma & Arturo Flores
Melanie ‘79 & Thomas Flowers
Juan &  Julieta Franco
Narciza Fuentes
Kayse & Joe Fulcher
Shaun Gaffney
Lori Gallagher & Curtis Huff
Lisa & Tom Ganucheau
Betsy & John Striegler
Holly & Mark Garner
Whitney & Lowell Garney
Angela Garza ‘07
Sarah Garza ‘07
Diane & Wayne Gautreaux
Mary & Kevin Geegan
Mary Beth & Chris Gilbert
Lyla & Wayne Gillaspie
Molly Goldberg
Jeanette ‘68 & Robert Gonzales
Irene & Randy Graham
Leticia & Greg Graves
Pilar & Gerardo Guajardo
Gayle & Christian Hanz
Lauren &  Warren Harris
Pam & Peter Hasker
Andrew Hawthorn
Kay & Hub Hawthorn
Burney Hebinck
Cindy Heffington
Eleanor Hernandez
Patricia & Ezequiel Herrera
Deanna & Scott Herreth
Bill & Michelle Hickl
Linda & Troy Hoffart
Dawn Holder
Tom & Jeani Horan
Don Hurrle
Ronald & Ashley Ingram
Opiah & Norma Izu
Theresa & Bill Jardine
Deborah Freitag Jaska ‘75
Jessie Jewell
Mike Jones
Martha & Bill Justice
Rita Justice
Leigh & Matthew Kent
Tom &  Nerine Kerfers
Kevin Kincaid
Elizabeth & Norman Kluksdahl
Diane F. ‘78 & Daniel Kopfensteiner
Jennifer & Matt Kowalski
Betty Kowis ‘53
Lanette Kowis ‘88
Willy Kuehn
Terri Kelley & Anthony Laporte
Mapsita & Steven Laughlin

Maria & Robert Lilly
Hal Long
Gayle & Bob Longmire
Sally ‘57 & Dick Luna
Rosemary Lykos
Jack &  Jennifer MacDonough
Emily & Louis Macey
Nancy & Jose Macias
Robin Mallett
Ginny & Dennis Malloy
Juanita & Ramon Manalo
Donna & Gordan Marcum
Sister Beatrice Maroul, C.V.I.
Sister Dorothea Maroul, C.V.I.
Charles Martin
Vickie & Ron Matthews
Jim McSherry
Gilda Mendoza-Trostmann ‘84
Meza Family
Melissa E. Micheletti
Richard Milby
Patti Miller
Stacey & John Moffet
Joan Molinaro & Tom Hatcher
Mary Jo ‘74 & Joe Montalbano
Richard Montegut
Toni Moreno
Sally Moseley
Father James Murphy, C.S.B.
Becky Naser
Kurt Nash
Alice & Joseph Navarijo
Catherine Neaves
Lourdes & Paul Ochoa
Steven J. O’Connor & Catherine L. 
   Cegielski-O’Connor
Sandra & Patrick O’Donnell
Daniel &  Linda O’Hare
Casey Okabayashi
Iden Olivarez
Suzanne & Daniel O’Neil
Sister Barbara Osterhaus , C.V.I. ‘56
Allison & Stuart Peck
Jordan Penaloza ‘20
Rick & Patricia Trostmann Perez ‘84
Lisa & Aldo Pezzia
Marci & Robert Pilegge
Josie Postel
Lula & James Potter
Bernie & Ed Powell
Pamela Powell
Mary Prator
Gerardo &  Maria Eugenia Pruneda
Catherine & Hugh Rafferty
Ed Raponi
David Rasch
Pat & Gene Reed
Mark Reed
Valeta & Herbert Rhodes
Patrica Richards
Kathleen & Stephen Ripp
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Melanie & Randy Rippentrop
Nancy Risk
Laura Rolo
Karen & Frank Rosales
Tim Ross
Michele Sabino
Nicole & Trevor Sager
Patrice Philips Sandoval ‘77
Abel Sarabia
John Sawyer
Ann & James Saye
Bill &  Patty Schulze
Billy Sciba
Carolyn & David Sears
Eric & Kim Self
Kristan Siegel
Father Al Sinasac
Sally & Bill Slick
Leah & Archimedes Sombillo
Clayton &  Margret L. ‘80 Sonnier
Cathy Stephen
Tony Stergio
Reverend Kevin Storey, C.S.B.
Bill Stubbs

The Sudkamp Family
Stephanie & Edwin Sullivan
Cheryl & John Sullivan
Robyn Sutton
Sandy & Bob Sweeney
Carmel Tajonera ‘08
Paul Tate
Glenn Taylor
Marisa & Tim Taylor
Catherine Thedinger
Katy & Todd Theroux
David Thompson
Lisa & Scott Tolman
Alma & Jose Tovias
Janice & Timothy Trahan
Gilda Mendoza ‘84 & Kuno 
   Trostmann III
Ouida Tuck ‘80
Cheryl & William Turcotte
Alison & Charlie Turner
Raymond & Yvonne Turner
Kimberley Valdez
Kari & Darren Vanek
Mary Victorian & Kevin Geegan

Julie & Peter Vogel
Tessa & Todd Ward
Michael Watkins
Betty & Gregory Watson
Holly & Brian White
Heather & Curt Wiederhoeft
Camille & Stephen Wieprecht
Paula & Richard Wilkes
Joshua & Lindsey Wilson
Genny & Tedd Winter
Gretchen Wolf ‘85
Patty Wolfe
Charlene ‘68 & Stephen Wright
Donna & Stephen Wright
Britt & Peter Young
Elizabeth & Edward York
David Zahn
Greater Houston Community 
   Foundation
The John G. & Marie Stella Kenedy 
Memorial Foundation
Pfizer

Gifts in support of scholarships
Billie Ellis Scholarship
   Ann & Billie Ellis
Bishop Rizzoto Scholarship
   Ann Cashiola ‘56
   Mary Jo ‘74 & Joe Montalbano 
Macrini Foundation Scholarship
   Thomas G. & Nancy J. Macrini 
   Foundation 
Margaret Scheltz Scholarship Fund
   Mary ‘60 & Lawrence Keen
   FM Global Foundation 
PJ Moran Scholarship
   The PJ Moran Foundation
Sisters of Charity of the
Incarnate Word Scholarship
   Congregation of the Sisters of Charity of    
   the Incarnate Word 
General Scholarship Fund
   The Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston
   Charity Guild of Catholic Women
   Fat Dads Basketball
   Franklin Duderstadt
   Father Tom Hawxhurst
   Cora Sue ‘60 & Harry Mach
   Maurer Foundation Scholarship Fund
   Mary Jo ‘74 & Joe Montalbano
   Mary E. & Larry Morgan
   Mary E. Muegge ‘57
   Carmen ‘55 & Frank Nadolney
   Bernice Stansy Purcell Estate
   Willliams Community Relations-
   Lucille & John White
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Gifts in memory of
Clarence Ray Adlong
   Dolores Adlong ‘54
Sr. Mary Agatha
     Wanda Boatman Gouldie ‘47
Sr. Ann S. Augustine
     Melba ‘50 & Kenneth Beavers
Dolores M. Bakke
      Mary Emerson Chesnut ‘69
Charlene Barry
   Elisa & Patrick Barry
Melba Rae Beavers ‘50
     Vicki & Kenneth Cook
Myrle Bullock
     Madeline Bullock Parker
Jeanette Cash
    Folsom Groves, Inc.
   Jonette Whitley
Richard ‘Rick” Cromwell
     Noreen & James Sdoia
Sr. Augustine Camillus
	 Melba ‘50 7 Kenneth Beavers
Emilio Daumas
   Martha Daumas ‘50
Vince DeForke
   Antoinette ‘74 & Peter Loving
Lillian Margaret McLaughlin 
DeFrank
   Brenda & Michael DeFrank
Gertrude G. Dehoyas
   Jo Ann Morales Garza
Sally & Bill Ditmars
   Theresa ‘75 & Robert Clark
Edward “Ed” Feeks
   Moreno Lundy
Carol Ann Maenza Gaudiano
   Anthony F. Gaudiano
Sr. Lucy Ghinaudo
   Frank Ghinaudo
Bill Greer
   Larry W. Morgan
Charlotte Rae Greer
   Larry W. Morgan
Bennie Marie Grizzafi
   Jeanette ‘68 & Robert Gonzales
Mary Rose Capritto Guercio
   Emilia J. Capritto Rumore
Sharon Haynes ‘64
   Mr. & Mrs. Gilbert Koteras
   Joyce Walter
Travis Henrichsen
   Sr. Dorothea Maroul, C.V.I.
Frank & Mabel Hoesel
   Mary Margaret Hogan
Sr. Mark Edward Holm, C.V.I.
   Gisela Blohm Cherches ‘81
   Fr. Tom Hawxhurst
   Margaret Jaeger

   Patti & Robert Lambert
   Rosemary Bua Williams ‘67
Sr. Francis Joseph
   Gena Dendy Williams ‘77
Kent Kaase
   Carmen Watrin
Steve & Edith Koch
   Mary Jane Koch Hermann ‘54
Dot Quin Krengle ‘39
   Peggy ‘63 & Rick Parsons
Lucy & Karl Krippner
   Martha Daumas ‘50
Richard Kristinik
   Carol Barndollar
Gloria &  Paul LaChapelle
   Margret  L. ‘80 & Clayton Sonnier
Margarito Lara
   Josephine Lara ‘54
Leonard & Octavia Mallett
   Marla & James Davis
Christopher Maroul
   Sr. Dorothea Maroul, C.V.I.
Louise & Joseph Maroul
   Sr. Beatrice Maroul, C.V.I.
Evelyn Marie Kuhn Mathis
   Diane Henson
Eileen Matula
   Janet Hablinski ‘73
Carole Hanna McCann ‘64
   Lawrence Gruber
Francis X. McCue
   Daniel McCue
Sr. Miriam Meskill, C.V.I.
   Cora Meskill
Fred Mika
   Margaret Mika ‘55
Jeremy Mikes
   Seraphine ‘58 & Calvin Kolar
James A. Moseley
   Sally Moseley
Mary Muegge ‘57
   Mr. & Mrs. Luis R. Garcia
   Judith  J. Jones
   Betty Kowis ‘53
   Lanette Kowis ‘88
   Liz Muegge ‘63
   Anne Murphy
   Sylvia Regan
   The Watercolor Art Society Houston
   Louise ‘57 & Kenneth Smith
   Fran ‘57 & Delbert Stewart
   Catherine Swilley ‘54
   Sallie Watts
   Sally ‘63 & Charles Woodard
Josie O’Donnell
   Sr. Virginia O’Donnell, C.V.I

Jack O’Malley
   Joan O’Malley
Sr. Paul of the Cross
   Ann Heyburn
Ann Perrin
   Janet Hablinski ‘73
Gerald Pranger
   Dolores Pranger ‘50
Rose Sacco
   Jerry M. Scroggins
Sr. Dorothy Sachnik, C.V.I.
   Ginger Berreth ‘53
   Joe Anne Berwick
   Gloria A. Borreca
   Maria Diaz
   Joan Molinaro & Tom Hatcher
   Mary Jo ‘74 & Joe Montalbano
   Celia Morgan
   Mary & John Paulsel
   Marguerite & Norman Sachnik
Pat Self
   Kim & Eric Self
Sr. Catherine Sexton
   Mary Goynes Blasko
Margaret Dawsey Shannon ‘30
   Mary Shannon MacMichael
Maria Flores-Smith
   Gisela Blohm Cherches ‘81
Harriet Strieber
   Clifford Strieber
Gerald P. Stuyck
   Jim McSherry
Roberta DeMarchi-Swilley
   Johnnie Swilley-Doutt
Virginia Schrack Swilley
   Betty Kowis ‘53
Enrique Lorenzo Tellez
   Mr. & Mrs. Robert Tellez
Sr. Anastasia Thibodeaux, C.V.I.
   Dolores Davis ‘62
   Donna L. Madsen 
   Cora Sue ‘60 & Harry Mach
   Jeanne ‘55 & Earl Morlan
   Carmen ‘55 & Frank Nadolney
   Rosanne Plagens
   Vera Rivera
   Susie ‘65 & Michael Way
   Margaret Vogel
   Rosemary Bua Williams ‘67
Karen Warfield
   Sr. Dorothea Maroul, C.V.I.
Anita & Raymond Wey
   Mary Ann Wey ‘65
Susan Woods
   Janet Hablinski ‘73
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Gifts in honor of
Elissa Akuchie
     Maurice Akuchie
Camille Anigbogu
     Monica & John Anigbogu
Patrick Barry
     Kay & Hub Hawthorn
Rebecca Barry
      Pat Green ‘63 & Jeff Ponthier
Judy & David Beck
     Barbara & Greg Martin
     Donna B. & Donald B. McFall
Sr. Lauren Beck, C.V.I.
    Jeb Bashaw
   Anne Pratt
   Michele Sabino
   Mary Jane & Jerry Smith
Carmen Bello
     Donna & John Rocha
Sr. Bernadette
     Susan & Jorge Garza
Mary Margaret Boneno
     Betty & Rudy Julian
Mary E. Cassaro
     Barbara & Angelo Cassaro
Mason Clelland
     Anne Pratt
Sr. Brigid Cummins, C.V.I.
     Margret L. ‘80 & Clayton Sonnier
     Cora Meskill
Alice C. Emerson
     Mary Emerson Chesnut ‘69
Allison Fitzgerald
     Kate & John Fitzgerald
Carol Barndollar
     Betsy & John Striegler
The Carcedo Family
     Jo Carcedo
Chandler E. Chesnut ‘15
     Kelly & Willy Chesnut
Class of 1962
     Peggy A. Schulin
Congregation of the Incarnate Word 
and Blessed Sacrament
     Linda Dalferes
     Carol Bartz
     Linda & Daniel O’Hare

Class of 1948
     Teana Sechelski
Class of 2017
     Morgan Hall ‘17
Eileen Evans
     Brigid & Tom Earthman
MacKenzie Everette
     Ashley & Ronald Ingram
Gina Galassi
     Mary Ann & Giulios Galassi
Sr. Madeleine Grace, C.V.I.
     Celeste Maroney Courand
Graduates of Marian High School
     Rilla Ryan Chaka
Aquiles De Jesus Guzman
     Sylvia & Aquiles Guzman
Hannah ‘16 and Sarabeth ‘19 Hanz
     Gayle & Christian Hanz
Jo Frances (Gaertner) Hardilek
     Mary Jane Koch Hermann ‘54
Sr. Vincent Haverty
     Patti ‘77 & Robert Lambert
Kay Hawthorn
     Rita Justice
     Donna & Gordon Marcum
     Karen & Don Eldridge
Father Tom Hawxhurst
     Kristina Madrid ‘02
     Don Quintero
Kristen Hillegeist
     Andrea & Charles Hillegeist
Mikayla Lillibridge
     Kristy Murray
Emma C. Loden ‘18
   W. Lynn M. Loden
Jackie Madden
     Holley & Jeff Madden
Jennifer Masters ‘07
     Sylvia P. Masters
Sarah Masters ‘09
     Sylvia P. Masters
Regina Masters ‘11
     Sylvia P. Masters
Joi Moseley ‘11
     Jackie & Jeff Moseley

Sr. Mary Brendan O’Donnell, C.V.I.
     Joseph G. Bax
     Theresa ‘66 & Manuel Bravo
     Karen A. Chapman
     Nancy V. Clark
     Patricia Day
     George Dominguez
     Arthur Etzler, Jr.
     Lori Gallagher & Curtis Huff
     Tom T. Grothouse
     Patrick J. Keating
     Rosemary Lykos
     Mary Shannon MacMichael
     Steven A. Mays
     Ralph O’Connor
     Mary & Walter Rainey
     Carl Ryan
     Sharon Shelton ‘69
     Mary Lou & Michael Cenatiempo
Sr. Carmel O’Malley, C.V.I.
     Joan Molinaro & Tom Hatcher
Alexandra Parris ‘16
    Terri & Tim Parris
JB & Lois Parsons
     Peggy ‘63 & Rick Parsons
Lula & James Potter
     Nancy & George Van Os
Mary & Tom Seiter
     Caroline ‘89 & Frank Gonzales
Gene Reed
     Scott & Selber, Inc. Capital
     Management
Vera Stowell
     Frank W. Stowell
The Wilhelm Family
     Bessie Wilhelm ‘60
Susannah Wilson ‘18
     Lindsey & Joshua Wilson

Lasting Legacy
Have you considered including Incarnate Word Academy in your estate planning?  
It is a thoughtful and positive way to impact the lives of our students for
generations to come.  If you would like to receive more information about planned 
gifts to the Women of the Word, contact our Director of Advancement, 
Ginger Przybyla at gprzybyla@incarnateword.org or 713.227.3637 ext. 105.
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 $25,000+
Congregation of the Incarnate Word 
   and Blessed Sacrament
The Scanlan Foundation

$15,000-$24,999
Larry & Helen Kaiser, Sr.
Sandra & Patrick O’Donnell
Pat  & Gene Reed
The Hildebrand Foundation
Shell Oil Company Foundation

$10,000 - $14,999
Judy & David Beck
Mary Ann & Michael Cromwell
Kay & Hub Hawthorn
Raye G. White
Congregation of the Sisters of 
   Charity of the Incarnate Word
Louis &  Peaches Owen Family 
   Foundation
PetroMax Operating Company, Inc.

$5,000 - $9,999
Carol Barndollar
Dwight Bateman
Melba ‘50 & Kenneth Beavers
Charles M. Bourgeois
Nora Brooks
Christian & Triana Callens
Barbara & Larry Fraser
Lori Gallagher & Curtis Huff
Andrew Hawthorn
Opiah & Norma Izu
Ginny & Dennis Malloy
Stacey & John Moffet
Boyd Naegeli
Lula and James Potter
The Rosales Family
Genny & Tedd Winter
Charlene ‘68 & Stephen Wright
Andrews Myers, PC
Southeast Fire Protection, LP

$2,500 - $4,999
Jeb Bashaw
The Bauman Family
Carol & Joe Birkofer
Toni Blankmann & Bob Weiner
Amber & Tom Caver
Mary E. & W. Kemp Culbreth
Heather & James Cuthrell
Marla & James Davis
Mark & Patti Day
Kate & John Fitzgerald
Diane and Wayne Gautreaux

Tom & Nerine Kerfers
Diane ‘F. 78 & Daniel Kopfensteiner
Mapsita & Steven Laughlin
W. Lynn Loden
Gayle & Bob Longmire
Elizabeth Mendoza & Jesus Macias
Sally Moseley
Steven J. O’Connor & Catherine L. 
   Cegielski-O’Connor
Suzanne & Daniel O’Neil
Robert J. Pilegge
Pamela Powell
David Rasch
Melanie & Randy Rippentrop
Tim Ross
Richard Scalzitti
Eric & Kim Self
Most Rev. George A. Sheltz
Katy & Todd Theroux
Alison & Charlie Turner
Tessa & Todd Ward
Pattie & Paul Yetter
The Goff Financial Group
Pfizer
SBWV Architects
The Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston
Thompson & Horton LLP
The Basilian Fathers of St. Thomas 
High School
Greater Houston Community 
   Foundation
Charlene T. Barry Family Trust
Schulte Charitable Foundation
Wortham Insurance and Risk 
   Management
Grogan Hazel Steel Inc.

$1,000 - $2,499
Robyn Sutton
Catherine & Hugh Rafferty
Bill & Marilyn O’Brien
Roy & Kellie Duff
Deborah Freitag Jaska ‘75
The Chevron Corporation 
   Humankind Program
Paula Amsler
Mary Ann Beachler
Roger & Venetia Boneno
Sharon  A. Cotton ‘67
Willy Kuehn
Ann and Billie Ellis
Eagle View Incorporated
The Metcalf Family Fine Arts 
   Portraits
Elisa & Patrick Barry
Chris & Rachel Bacilla
Ouida Tuck ‘80

Angela & Christopher Ezeude
The Sword Family
Daniel & Linda O’Hare
Gerardo & Maria Eugenia Pruneda
Clayton & Margret L. ‘80 Sonnier
Dona & Dorden Burke
Scott & Selber, Inc. Capital 
   Management
Jack & Jennifer MacDonough
Erin & William Evans
Whitney & Lowell Garney
Sister Virginia O’Donnell, C.V.I.
Nancy & Alfred Annunziato
Betty Kowis ‘53
Jo Carcedo
Michael Fourticq
Pattie & Charles Kafoglis
Starla Turnbo
Sharon & Michael Barry
Phillip & Ana J. Pinell
Tanya M. Loden
Monica & John Anigbogu
Dottie & Don Hurrle
Cheryl & William Turcotte
Sally & Bill Slick
Mary & Daniel Blade
Burney Hebinck
Kathy & Rodney Barry
The John G. & Marie Stella Kenedy 
   Memorial Foundation
Gilda Mendoza-Trostmann ‘84
Melissa & Moin Pirzada
Susie & Barry Fantich
Bill Stubbs
Dolores Adlong ‘54
Tony Stergio
Lanette Kowis ‘88
Mathew Michael
Dell YourCause LLC
Leigh & Matthew Kent
Linda Dalferes
Rhonda & David Stryk
Cor Costa ‘55
Mary Ann Wey ‘65
Sharon Shelton ‘69
Liz Muegge ‘63
Linda McElroy ‘71
Bridget Naughton
Bernie & Ed Powell
Anne Pratt
Avalyn & Paul Langemeier
Mary Lou & Mike Cenatiempo
Karen & Don Eldridge
Dan & Lauri Pradel
Arelne & Maurice Akuchie
Cindy & Mark VanCleave
AMI Holdings, LLC
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Cumulative Giving
Maureen & Todd Torczon
ACL PLLC
Hampton Inn/Homewood Suites
Mr. & Mrs. Luis R. Garcia
Houston Texans

$500 - $999
Dick Adkins
Romeo & Elsie Asuncion
Sr. Lauren Beck, C.V.I.
Dr. Christie & Mr. Edward Billings
Jim & Emilie Booth
Michael Britt
Mary Catherine Burnaman
Kristine & Matthew Caligur
R. D. Castillo
Donna & Ken Cavanaugh
Karen A. Chapman
Kelly & Willy Chesnut
Roberta ‘52 & Charles Court
Sister Brigid Cummins, C.V.I.
Deborah & Roberto de Guzman
Marguerite Domatti
Beth & Steve Fischer
Debbie ‘79 & Stephen Fischer
Juan & Julieta Franco
Kayse & Joe Fulcher
Holly & Mike Garner
Leticia & Greg Graves
Yvonne Hillier

Ted & Kathryn Hoffeld
Theresa & Bill Jardine
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Lucas
Mary Shannon MacMichael
Christine  & Charles Martin
Vickie & Ron Matthews
The Meza Family
Joan Molinaro & Tom Hatcher
Mary Jo ‘74 & Joe Montalbano
Jeff & Jackie Moseley
Sister Kathleen Mulvihill
Father James Murphy, C.S.B.
Alice & Joseph Navarijo
Catherine Nelson ‘42
Sonja Novo ‘59 & Charles Novo
LaQuieta & Barry O’Dell
Lourdes & Paul Ochoa
Allison & Stuart Peck
Rick & Patricia Trostmann Perez ‘84
Lisa & Aldo Pezzia
Maria & Ed Raponi
Mark Reed
Kathleen & Stephen Ripp
 Ann & James Saye
Carolyn & David Sears
Teana Sechelski
Maria Kathrina Sevilla
The Sudkamp Family
John D. Sullivan
Carmel Tajonera ‘08
Alma & Jose Tovias

Raymond & Yvonne Turner
Michael Watkins
Camille & Stephen Wieprecht
Paula & Richard Wilkes
Gretchen Wolf ‘85
Donna & Stephen Wright
The Nice Winery
Hotel Granduca
James Avery Jewelry
Refuge Bar and Bistro
Your Beautiul Face
Memorial Athletic Club & Aquatic 
   Center
IW Marks Jewelers
Wells Fargo Matching Gifts Program
Acupuncture & Nutrition Clinic/
   Vintage Fitness
Safeway Inc. - U.S. Corporate
Sword Construction
Kinder Morgan Foundation
Bellaire Family Orthodontics
UBS Financial Services
CR Group, LLC
Wyndham Houston West Energy 
   Corridor
Los Tios Mexican Restaurant
Texas Tim Webb
Venetian Blind CarpetOne Floor 
   and Home

IWA depends on the generosity of 
supporters like you to keep tuition low for 
our families and to uphold the mission of the 
Sisters of the Incarnate Word and Blessed 
Sacrament.  Please consider a gift today!

Your gift matters.
	 Honor the past.
		  Support the future.

Spirit of the Word
Annual Fund

Academics    Values    Spirituality

www.incarnateword.org/spiritoftheword


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I AM IN Campaign Phase I
Founders $5,000,000+
Congregation of the Incarnate Word 
   and Blessed Sacrament

Pacesetters $250,000+
The Brown Foundation
Ann Glazier McStravick ‘49
Strake Foundation

Benefactors $75,000
David J. & Judith Beck
The Cullen Foundation
Kay & Hubert F. Hawthorn
MD Anderson Foundation
G. Edward Powell

Leaders $25,000
Elisa & Patrick Barry
Drs. Patrick & Susan Curling
Andrew Hawthorn
Ann & Billie Ellis
Norma & Opiah Izu
The Lyons Foundation
St. Thomas High School
The T. R. & I Charity Fund
Katy & Todd Theroux
The Iris & Lloyd Webre Foundation
Raye G. White
Tedd & Genny Winter

Advocates $5,000
William and Danguole Altman
Carol Barndollar
The Bauman Family
Toni Blankmann & Bob Weiner
Jim & Emilie Booth
Charles M. Bourgeois
Nora & Richard Brooks
Dorden & Dona Burke
Jo Z. Carcedo
The Mendoza Family
Tom & Amber Caver
Clarence Cazalot
Mary Lou & Michael J. Cenatiempo
Paulette Zann Chavez ‘67 & Anthony 
   Chavez, MD
Gail Chevalier ‘90
Marla & James Davis
Rosa (Rosebud) Gonzalez Davis
Beth & Steve Fischer
Kate & John Fitzgerald
Dr. Caroline & Frank Gonzales
David E. Harvey
Albert & Ethel Herzstein Charitable 
   Foundation
Curtis &  Deborah Freitag Jaska ‘75
Mr. & Mrs. Ed Jennings, Jr.
Knights of Columbus - John L. 
Morkovsky Council 10390
Betty Ann Martin Kowis ‘53
Lanette Kowis ‘88
Gayle & Bob Longmire

The Eugene & Felice Malloy 
   Foundation
Momentum BMW/Mini
Mary Jo ‘74 & Joe Montalbano
The PJ Moran Foundation
Mary M. Muegge
Alice Navarijo & Joseph Navarijo, MD
Steven J. O’Connor & Catherine L. 
   Cegielski-O’Connor
Suzanne & Daniel O’Neil
Our Lady of Lordes Knights of
   Columbus
Pfizer
Pamela E. Powell
Catherine & Hugh Rafferty
Richard S. Ruiz
Wendy & Bert Ruiz
Carolyn & David Sears
Scott & Selber, Inc. Capital 
   Management
The Self Family
Shell Oil Company Foundation
Stephen & April Siegfried
St. John Vianney Catholic Church
Robyn Sutton
The Sword Family
Cyrus & Lisa Tolman
Alison & Charles Turner
Cindy Vara-Leija
Wells Fargo Matching Gifts Program
Mary Ann Wey ‘65

Patrons up to $4,900
Mary E. Aamodt
Kathy & Dominick Adamo
Dolores J. Adlong
Linda M. Albright ‘65
Allstate - The Giving Campaign
Ms. Nikki Alvier
Rosina & Pat Anglin
Ms. Sheila Armstrong
Chris & Rachel Bacilla
Patricia H. Bartkowiak
Mimi Bauman ‘19
Joseph G. Bax
Sr. Lauren Beck, C.V.I.
Delores Bentke
Ginger  Berreth’53
Carol & Joe Birkofer, Parents ‘14
Mr. Michael A. Bluffin
Sylvia Bond
The Boneno Family
Jorge Bonilla
Yvonne Lovato Bonnett
Christopher P. Borreca
Natalya Boureiko
Lillian & Donald Bradley
Theresa  ‘66 & Manuel Bravo
The Brendgord Family
Paul L. Broussard and Associates, Inc.
Daniel & Jenny Bryant
Margaret  ‘55 & Jack  Buckle
Lucy C. Bujnoch

Mary Joan & Joseph Cahill
Mr. Anthony Campise
Esther Candalera
Nicole Marin Capelo ‘07
Preston L. Carey
Rosemary Carrabba
Gregory K. Caudell
Esther Cavelere
Kitty Charlton
Kelli & William Chesnut
The Chevron Corporation Humankind 
   Program
Pang-Chieh Chou
Classic Family Agency, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald L. Compton
Congregation of the Sisters of Charity 
   of the Incarnate Word
Mr. & Mrs. Roland  Contreras
Joe Conway
Cor Costa ‘55
Geralyn Coulter
Bernard J. Covernale
CR Group, LLC
V. S. Crittenden
Ray A. Croft
Sister Brigid Cummins, C.V.I.
Christopher & Claire Cutts
Anne Daly
Patricia Day
Elizabeth M. Degeyter
Anna Marie Dibello ‘67
Mary Magdalen Dittrich
Lupe Dominguez ‘66
George Dominguez
Suzanne Doughty
Karen M. Douglass
Kellie & Roy Duff
Clare M. Duncan
Pat Dunning
Carol & Guy Dupuis
Ed Dworacaek
Mr. & Mrs. John Edwards, Jr.
Stephen Edworthy
Tom & Susan Egolf
Bruce L. Ehni
Don & Karen Eldridge
Arthur Etzler
Tommy Fahey
Barry Fantich Studio
Jerry Farek
Virginia D. Faught
Federica Ferrari ‘14
Finkelstein Partners, LTD.
James Fischer
Jaime Forero
Marie Fortenbach
Jenrose F. Foshee
Ellis Freitag
Anna Fulbright
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence R. Funk
Ms. Margarite M. Funk
Thomas & Lisa Ganucheau
Polo Garcia
Gilbert Garcia
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Anna Garland
Whitney & Lowell Garney
Charles A. Garvin
Molly M. Goldberg
Mr. George W. Goloby
Jeanette M. Gonzales ‘68
Jessica M. Gonzales ‘07
Madeleine Grace ‘63
Randy Graham
Greg Graves
Ricardo Grillo-Paris
Tom F. Grothouse
Christian Hanz
Pat Hauptman
Father Thomas E. Hawxhurst
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Hayman
Mr. Noel Hennebery
Elsie Hernandez
Eleanor Hernandez
Mary J. Herrmann
Bill & Michelle Hickl
Terry Hickman
Patrick G. Higgins
Nora Hill
Ms. Oiyee A. Ho
Mary N. Holmberg
Dr. & Mrs. Louis B. Hughes
Christine F. Imber ‘31
Mike Jachimczyk
Bill & Theresa Jardine
Natasha A. Jesudason
Bunny Johnson
Mrs. Dorothy Jungels
Manette C. Jungels
Paul & Melissa Jurick
Rita Justice
Clare Kafoglis
Charles Kafoglis
Helen & Lawrence Kaiser
Patrick J. Keating
The John G. & Marie Stella Kenedy 
   Memorial Foundation
Marie E. Kilroy
Gordon King
Ms. Jan Koehn
Diane F. ‘78 & Daniel J. Kopfensteiner
Janet Lacorte
Patti & Robert Lambert
Patricia Lassen
Virginia C. Leedy
Lighting Incorporated
Tanya M. Loden
Patricia Lonchar
Antoinette DeForke Loving
Jennifer Luke
Jospehine Lukins
Joseph R. Luna
Rosemary Lykos
Earl Mackey
Holley & Jeff Madden
Kristina Madrid ‘02
Linda S. Magill, M.D.
Patrick J. Malloy
Dennis Malloy
Michele Malloy

Mandola 2012 Family Trust
Marek Family Foundation
Sister Beatrice Maroul, C.V.I.
Sister Dorothea Maroul, C.V.I.
Marguerita Marquez
Adam G. Martinez
Charlean Mason
Steven A. Mays
John M. McCann
Father D. Stephen McCrate
Daniel McCue
Catherine S. McDonald
J. Douglas McDonald, D.D.S.
Mary E. McGivern
Laura D. McGrath
Mr. & Mrs. James A. McLain
Mr. William McNair
James C. McSherry
Leonard J. Medeiros
Clarence Metzger
Dr. Steven J. Meyer
Mr. & Mrs. George H. Michael
Melissa Micheletti
Nigel K. Minion
Monica Molina
Joan Molinaro & Tom Hatcher
Richard Montegut
The Montelongo Family
Mitchell Mooneyham
Francis Moran
Blanche & Charlie Morello
Sue Ann Morello ‘60
Kelly Morrison
Sally A. Moseley
Moudry LLC
Elizabeth A. Muegge
Michael Mulchvone
Kathleen Mulvihill
Noel Mulvihill
Bridget Naughton
Mr. & Mrs. Mychau T. Nguyen
Robert Norris
Mr. & Mrs. Greg O’Brien
Shirley O’Brien ‘45
Kate O’Brien
Marilyn & Bill O’Brien
Ralph O’Connor
LaQuieta & Barry O’Dell
Sister Mary B. O’Donnell, C.V.I.
Sister Virginia O’Donnell, C.V.I.
Brendan O’Donnell
Sara O’Duffy
Sister Carmel O’Malley, C.V.I.
Melina P. Papadopoulos
Debra Pargac
Roylyn F. Parke
Madeline Parker
Thomas L. Parsons
Teresita Partin
Rosa Pasciuto
John T. Paulsel
Winifred S. Paulsen
Barbara J. Pease
Bill Penczak
Francisco Perez

Mily Perez
Rick & Patricia Trostmann Perez ‘84
L. Phan
Bessilyn Piazza
Josie Postel
Paul & Jonna Prodoehl
Ginger Przybyla
Don Quintero
Mary P. Rafferty
Mary L. Rainey
Ed Raponi
Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Rauer
Rachel Ray
Karen Reilly
Mark D. Richardson
Ms. Norma Riggins
Kathleen Ripp
John C. Roberts
Leon L. Roesler
Nancy D. Romagnoli
Mr. & Mrs. George H. Rose
Carl Roth
Gary Sagarnaga
Lauren Saporito
Carolyn Fielder Satterwhite
Rebecca Saunders
Linda & James Schwarzbach
John & Courtney Seiter
Sierra Club of East Harris County
William Snuffer
Margret ‘80 & Clayton Sonnier
Layna Souza
Mr. & Mrs. Kirby Sternfels
Vera  ‘45 & Frank Stowell 
Cleo ‘60 & Glenn  Summers
Sandy & Bob Sweeney
Gary & Theo Szurek
Carmel Tajonera ‘08
Fred Talley
Catherine Thedinger
Charles L. Therault
Mr. Joe Trombatore, Jr.
Cathy & Kuno Trostmann
Mrs. Ouida Tuck ‘80
Mr. & Mrs. William E. Turcotte
Raymond & Yvonne Turner
Theresa  ‘71 & Raymond Gillespie
UBS Financial Services
Debbie ‘74 & Jesse Valdez
Alan & Rina Vennix
Darlene ‘77 & James Villarreal
Binh Vuong
Theresa Wagner ‘77
Joyce Walter
Tessa & Todd Ward
Dawn Weber
Bessie Adams Wilhelm ‘60
Stephanie Wilkinson
Helen & Edward Williams ‘64
Williams Community Relations - 
   Matching
Lindsey & Joshua S. Wilson
Mr. & Mrs. Charlie W. Zwahr
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Incarnate Word Academy, founded in 1873 in Houston, Texas, is owned and operated by the 
Congregation of the Incarnate Word and Blessed Sacrament.  The revenue and expenses listed below 
include only the activities of the Academy.  For the fiscal year 2016-2017, our revenue from tuition and 
fees represented 73% of our total revenue.  While it costs the Academy over $17,000 to educate a student, 
our tuition was only $12,500.  For additional funding necessary to finance the full cost of education at 
IWA, the Academy relied mainly on assistance from the Congregation, fundraising events and the 
generous support provided by foundations, alumnae, parents and friends of the Academy.

 

Incarnate Word Academy is audited annually.  The audited reports are on file at the Academy.  The financial report above 
is a non-audited statement. Every effort was made to ensure accuracy in reporting donors’ names in the 2016-2017 Annual 
Report.  If your name was omitted or listed incorrectly, please contact the Office of Marketing & Communications 
at 713.227.3637 or email  cthedinger@incarnateword.org.

Financial Report

REVENUES:

Tuition & Fees				   $4,672,000
Support of the Academy				        
  Annual Fund				      $362,000    
  Spring Gala				       $347,000   
  Raffle Sale				       $124,000   	
  Scholarships				       $155,000    	  
  Donations & Contributions		     $375,000  
Other Income				       $315,000   
					     $6,350,000  

EXPENSES:

Salaries & Benefits			   $3,636,000
Educational Expenses			  $1,802,000
Administrative Expenses		       $76,000   
Fundraising Expenses			     $237,000  
Operating Reserve			      $599,000   
					     $6,350,000

SCHOLARSHIP FUNDS:					   
	 	
IWA Scholarship Fund		  $2,832,000	
Named Scholarships			   $2,150,000 
  Sr. Brendan O’Donnell		
  Knight-Powell	
  Most Rev. John McCarthy	
  Most Rev. Vincent Rizzotto	
  Bishop Sheltz
  Bernice Stasny Purcell	 	
					     $4,982,000	

Tuition & Fees

Support of the Academy

Salaries & Benefits

Educational Expenses

Operating Reserve

Fundraising Expenses

Administrative Expesnes
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executive team
Sister Lauren Beck, C.V.I., President
Dr. Mary Aamodt, Principal
Mr. Binh Vuong, Director of Operations
Mr. Stephen Edworthy, Director of Finance
Ms. Ginger Przybyla, Director of Advancement

board of directors
Sister Lauren Beck, C.V.I.
Sister Brigid Cummins, C.V.I.
Sister Carmel O’Malley, C.V.I. 
Sister Barbara Anne Osterhaus, C.V.I. ‘56
Sister Charline Schlebach, C.V.I. ‘65

the word magazine team	
Ms. Catherine Thedinger, Director of Marketing & Communications
Ms. Carmel Tajonera ‘08, Alumnae & Annual Fund Coordinator
Mr. Kevin Lopez, Photography

CLASS OF 2017

board of advisors

The senior class celebrates their final day of classes - and 
uniforms - in style.  The Class of 2017 kicked off an in-
stantly beloved IWA tradition of decorating the uniform 
skirt in the colors of their new colleges and universities 
before leaving 609.   Photo by Kevin Lopez.

Ms. Pamela Powell, President
Mr. Charlie Turner, Finance Chair
Mr.  Patrick Barry, Past President
Mr. Joe Birkofer
Ms. Nora Brooks
Ms. Jo Carcedo
Dr. Patrick Curling

Ms. Marla Davis
Ms. Lisa Ganucheau
Mr. Randy Graham
Mr. Andrew Hawthorn
Mr. Bill Hickl
Mr. Bill Penczak
Mr. Ed Raponi

Ms. Patty Schulze
Mr.  David Sears
Mr. Eric Self
Ms. Robyn Sutton
Mr. Charlie Turner

adjunct board
Ms. Carol Barndollar
Mr. Jim Booth
Mr. Chris Borreca

Mr. Mike Cenatiempo
Ms. Linda Dalferes
Ms. Diane Kopfensteiner ‘78

Ms. Sally Moseley
Ms. Margret Sonnier ‘80
Mr. Tedd Winter
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Incarnate Word Academy
609 Crawford Street   ✦   Houston, Texas 77002-3668


